117TH CONGRESS 1st Session	SENATE	{	Report 117–3
	REPORT		
C	ON THE ACTIVITIE OF THE	S	
COMMITTEE	ON BANKING, HO URBAN AFFAIRS	USING	, AND
	OF THE		
UN	ITED STATES SEN.	ATE	
	DURING THE		
	116th CONGRESS		
	PURSUANT TO		
Rule X	XVI of the Standing	g Rules	
	OF THE		
UN	ITED STATES SEN.	ATE	
Marc	CH 23, 2021.—Ordered to be p	rinted	
U.S. 19–010 PDF	. GOVERNMENT PUBLISHING OFF WASHINGTON : 2021	TCE	

COMMITTEE ON BANKING, HOUSING, AND URBAN AFFAIRS

ONE HUNDRED SIXTEENTH CONGRESS

MIKE CRAPO, Idaho, Chairman

MIKE O RICHARD C. SHELBY, Alabama PATRICK J. TOOMEY, Pennsylvania TIM SCOTT, South Carolina BEN SASSE, Nebraska TOM COTTON, Arkansas MIKE ROUNDS, South Dakota DAVID PERDUE, Georgia THOM TILLIS, North Carolina JOHN KENNEDY, Louisiana MARTHA MCSALLY, Arizona JERRY MORAN, Kansas KEVIN CRAMER, North Dakota

Idaho, Chairman SHERROD BROWN, Ohio JACK REED, Rhode Island ROBERT MENENDEZ, New Jersey JON TESTER, Montana MARK R. WARNER, Virginia ELIZABETH WARREN, Massachusetts BRIAN SCHATZ, Hawaii CHRIS VAN HOLLEN, Maryland CATHERINE CORTEZ MASTO, Nevada DOUG JONES, Alabama TINA SMITH, Minnesota KYRSTEN SINEMA, Arizona

GREGG RICHARD, Staff Director LAURA SWANSON, Democratic Staff Director

SUBCOMMITTEE MEMBERSHIP

Unless otherwise noted, Mike Crapo, Chairman, and Sherrod Brown, Ranking Democratic Member, serve on all subcommittees as ex officio, non-voting members.

HOUSING, TRANSPORTATION, AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

DAVID PERDUE, Georgia, Chairman

ROBERT MENENDEZ, New Jersey, Ranking Democratic Member

RICHARD C. SHELBY, Alabama TOM COTTON, Arkansas MIKE ROUNDS, South Dakota MARTHA MCSALLY, Arizona JERRY MORAN, Kansas KEVIN CRAMER, North Dakota

JACK REED, Rhode Island ELIZABETH WARREN, Massachusetts CATHERINE CORTEZ MASTO, Nevada DOUG JONES, Alabama TINA SMITH, Minnesota

FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS AND CONSUMER PROTECTION

TIM SCOTT, South Carolina, Chairman ELIZABETH WARREN, Massachusetts, Ranking Democratic Member

MIKE ROUNDS, South Dakota THOM TILLIS, North Carolina JOHN KENNEDY, Louisiana JERRY MORAN, Kansas KEVIN CRAMER, North Dakota RICHARD C. SHELBY, Alabama PATRICK J. TOOMEY, Pennsylvania BEN SASSE, Nebraska

JACK REED, Rhode Island JON TESTER, Montana MARK R. WARNER, Virginia BRIAN SCHATZ, Hawaii CHRIS VAN HOLLEN, Maryland CATHERINE CORTEZ MASTO, Nevada DOUG JONES, Alabama

SECURITIES, INSURANCE, AND INVESTMENT

PATRICK J. TOOMEY, Pennsylvania, Chairman CHRIS VAN HOLLEN, Maryland, Ranking Democratic Member

RICHARD C. SHELBY, Alabama MARTHA MCSALLY, Arizona TIM SCOTT, South Carolina TOM COTTON, Arkansas MIKE ROUNDS, South Dakota DAVID PERDUE, Georgia THOM TILLIS, North Carolina JOHN KENNEDY, Louisiana

JACK REED, Rhode Island ROBERT MENENDEZ, New Jersey JON TESTER, Montana MARK R. WARNER, Virginia ELIZABETH WARREN, Massachusetts TINA SMITH, Minnesota KYRSTEN SINEMA, Arizona

NATIONAL SECURITY AND INTERNATIONAL TRADE AND FINANCE

BEN SASSE, Nebraska, Chairman MARK R. WARNER, Virginia, Ranking Democratic Member MARTHA MCSALLY, Arizona JERRY MORAN, Kansas PATRICK J. TOOMEY, Pennsylvania TIM SCOTT, South Carolina

BRIAN SCHATZ, Hawaii CHRIS VAN HOLLEN, Maryland KYRSTEN SINEMA, Arizona

ECONOMIC POLICY

TOM COTTON, Arkansas, Chairman CATHERINE CORTEZ MASTO, Nevada, Ranking Democratic Member KEVIN CRAMER, North Dakota BEN SASSE, Nebraska DAVID PERDUE, Georgia THOM TILLIS, North Carolina JOHN KENNEDY, Louisiana

LETTER OF TRANSMITTAL

U.S. SENATE, COMMITTEE ON BANKING, HOUSING, AND URBAN AFFAIRS, Washington, DC, March 1, 2021.

Hon. JULIE E. ADAMS, Secretary, U.S. Senate, Washington, DC.

DEAR MS. ADAMS: In accordance with rule XXVI of the Standing Rules of the United States Senate and the pertinent unanimous consent order pertaining to this rule, I am transmitting herewith a report on the activi-ties of the Committee on Banking, Housing, and Urban Affairs of the United States Senate for the 116th Congress.

Sincerely,

SHERROD BROWN, Chairman.

CONTENTS

	Page
Committee Membership	II
Subcommittee Membership	III
Letter of Transmittal	V
Rules of Procedure for the Committee	1
Committee Jurisdiction	6
Committee Procedures for Presidential Nominees	6
Legislative Summary	7
A. Legislation	7
1. Legislation Referred to Committee	7
2. Original Measures from Committee	32
B. Resolutions	32
1. Resolutions Referred to Committee	32
C Nominations	32
1. Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve	32
2. Counsel of Economic Advisers	32
3. Department of Commerce	32
4. Department of Housing and Urban Development	33
5. Department of Transportation	33
6. Department of the Treasury	33
7. Export-Import Bank of the United States	33
8. Federal Housing Finance Agency	33
9. Government National Mortgage Association	33
10. National Credit Union Administration	33
11. Securities and Exchange Commission	33
12. Securities Investor Protection Corporation	33
13. Alphabetical List of Nominees	33
D. Miscellaneous Activities	38
1. Full Committee Meetings	38
2. Field Hearings	39
3. Executive Sessions	39
4. Nominations Hearings	41
5. Subcommittee Activities	42
6. Conferences	42

APPENDIX

Committee Publications	43
Senate Reports	43
Public Laws	43
Committee Correspondence	44
Miscellaneous Communications	

117TH CONGRESS 1st Session

SENATE

Report 117–3

REPORT ON THE ACTIVITIES OF THE COMMITTEE ON BANKING, HOUSING, AND URBAN AFFAIRS DURING THE 116th CONGRESS

MARCH 23, 2021.—Ordered to be printed

Mr. BROWN, from the Committee on Banking, Housing, and Urban Affairs, submitted the following

REPORT

RULES OF PROCEDURE FOR THE COMMITTEE ON BANKING, HOUSING, AND URBAN AFFAIRS

[Adopted in executive session, February 24, 2009]

Rule 1.—Regular Meeting Date for Committee

The regular meeting day for the Committee to transact its business shall be the last Tuesday in each month that the Senate is in Session; except that if the Committee has met at any time during the month prior to the last Tuesday of the month, the regular meeting of the Committee may be canceled at the discretion of the Chairman.

Rule 2.—Committee

[a] Investigations. No investigation shall be initiated by the Committee unless the Senate, or the full Committee, or the Chairman and Ranking Member have specifically authorized such investigation.

[b] Hearings. No hearing of the Committee shall be scheduled outside the District of Columbia except by agreement between the Chairman of the Committee and the Ranking Member of the Committee or by a majority vote of the Committee.

[c] Confidential testimony. No confidential testimony taken or confidential material presented at an executive session of the Committee or any report of the proceedings of such executive session shall be made public either in whole or in part or by way of summary, unless specifically authorized by the Chairman of the Committee and the Ranking Member of the Committee or by a majority vote of the Committee. [d] Interrogation of witnesses. Committee interrogation of a witness shall be conducted only by members of the Committee or such professional staff as is authorized by the Chairman or the Ranking Member of the Committee.

[e] Prior notice of markup sessions. No session of the Committee or a Subcommittee for marking up any measure shall be held unless [1] each member of the Committee or the Subcommittee, as the case may be, has been notified in writing via electronic mail or paper mail of the date, time, and place of such session and has been furnished a copy of the measure to be considered, in a searchable electronic format, at least 3 business days prior to the commencement of such session, or [2] the Chairman of the Committee or Subcommittee determines that exigent circumstances exist requiring that the session be held sooner.

[f] Prior notice of first degree amendments. It shall not be in order for the Committee or a Subcommittee to consider any amendment in the first degree proposed to any measure under consideration by the Committee or Subcommittee unless fifty written copies of such amendment have been delivered to the office of the Committee at least 2 business days prior to the meeting. It shall be in order, without prior notice, for a Senator to offer a motion to strike a single section of any measure under consideration. Such a motion to strike a section of the measure under consideration by the Committee or Subcommittee shall not be amendable. This section may be waived by a majority of the members of the Committee or Subcommittee voting, or by agreement of the Chairman and Ranking Member. This subsection shall apply only when the conditions of subsection [e][1] have been met.

[g] Cordon rule. Whenever a bill or joint resolution repealing or amending any statute or part thereof shall be before the Committee or Subcommittee, from initial consideration in hearings through final consideration, the Clerk shall place before each member of the Committee or Subcommittee a print of the statute or the part or section thereof to be amended or repealed showing by stricken-through type, the part or parts to be omitted, and in italics, the matter proposed to be added. In addition, whenever a member of the Committee or Subcommittee offers an amendment to a bill or joint resolution under consideration, those amendments shall be presented to the Committee or Subcommittee in a like form, showing by typographical devices the effect of the proposed amendment on existing law. The requirements of this subsection may be waived when, in the opinion of the Committee or Subcommittee Chairman, it is necessary to expedite the business of the Committee or Subcommittee.

Rule 3.—Subcommittees

[a] Authorization for. A Subcommittee of the Committee may be authorized only by the action of a majority of the Committee.

[b] Membership. No member may be a member of more than three Subcommittees and no member may chair more than one Subcommittee. No member will receive assignment to a second Subcommittee until, in order of seniority, all members of the Committee have chosen assignments to one Subcommittee, and no member shall receive assignment to a third Subcommittee until, in order of seniority, all members have chosen assignments to two Subcommittees.

[c] Investigations. No investigation shall be initiated by a Subcommittee unless the Senate or the full Committee has specifically authorized such investigation.

[d] Hearings. No hearing of a Subcommittee shall be scheduled outside the District of Columbia without prior consultation with the Chairman and then only by agreement between the Chairman of the Subcommittee and the Ranking Member of the Subcommittee or by a majority vote of the Subcommittee.

[e] Confidential testimony. No confidential testimony taken or confidential material presented at an executive session of the Subcommittee or any report of the proceedings of such executive session shall be made public, either in whole or in part or by way of summary, unless specifically authorized by the Chairman of the Subcommittee and the Ranking Member of the Subcommittee, or by a majority vote of the Subcommittee.

[f] Interrogation of witnesses. Subcommittee interrogation of a witness shall be conducted only by members of the Subcommittee or such professional staff as is authorized by the Chairman or the Ranking Member of the Subcommittee.

[g] Special meetings. If at least three members of a Subcommittee desire that a special meeting of the Subcommittee be called by the Chairman of the Subcommittee, those members may file in the offices of the Committee their written request to the Chairman of the Subcommittee for that special meeting. Immediately upon the filing of the request, the Clerk of the Committee shall notify the Chairman of the Subcommittee of the filing of the request. If, within 3 calendar days after the filing of the request, the Chairman of the Subcommittee does not call the requested special meeting, to be held within 7 calendar days after the filing of the request, a majority of the members of the Subcommittee may file in the offices of the Committee their written notice that a special meeting of the Subcommittee will be held, specifying the date and hour of that special meeting. The Subcommittee shall meet on that date and hour. Immediately upon the filing of the notice, the Clerk of the Committee shall notify all members of the Subcommittee that such special meeting will be held and inform them of its date and hour. If the Chairman of the Subcommittee is not present at any regular or special meeting of the Subcommittee, the Ranking Member of the majority party on the Subcommittee who is present shall preside at that meeting.

[h] Voting. No measure or matter shall be recommended from a Subcommittee to the Committee unless a majority of the Subcommittee are actually present. The vote of the Subcommittee to recommend a measure or matter to the Committee shall require the concurrence of a majority of the members of the Subcommittee voting. On Subcommittee matters other than a vote to recommend a measure or matter to the Committee no record vote shall be taken unless a majority of the Subcommittee is actually present. Any absent member of a Subcommittee may affirmatively request that his or her vote to recommend a measure or matter to the Committee or his vote on any such other matters on which a record vote is taken, be cast by proxy. The proxy shall be in writing and shall be sufficiently clear to identify the subject matter and to inform the Subcommittee as to how the member wishes his or her vote to be recorded thereon. By written notice to the Chairman of the Subcommittee any time before the record vote on the measure or matter concerned is taken, the member may withdraw a proxy previously given. All proxies shall be kept in the files of the Committee.

Rule 4.—Witnesses

[a] Filing of statements. Any witness appearing before the Committee or Subcommittee [including any witness representing a Government agency] must file with the Committee or Subcommittee [24 hours preceding his or her appearance] 75 copies of his or her statement to the Committee or Subcommittee, and the statement must include a brief summary of the testimony. In the event that the witness fails to file a written statement and brief summary in accordance with this rule, the Chairman of the Committee or Subcommittee has the discretion to deny the witness the privilege of testifying before the Committee or Subcommittee until the witness has properly complied with the rule. [b] Length of statements. Written statements properly filed with

[b] Length of statements. Written statements properly filed with the Committee or Subcommittee may be as lengthy as the witness desires and may contain such documents or other addenda as the witness feels is necessary to present properly his or her views to the Committee or Subcommittee. The brief summary included in the statement must be no more than 3 pages long. It shall be left to the discretion of the Chairman of the Committee or Subcommittee as to what portion of the documents presented to the Committee or Subcommittee shall be published in the printed transcript of the hearings.

[c] Ten-minute duration. Oral statements of witnesses shall be based upon their filed statements but shall be limited to 10 minutes duration. This period may be limited or extended at the discretion of the Chairman presiding at the hearings.

[d] Subpoena of witnesses. Witnesses may be subpoenaed by the Chairman of the Committee or a Subcommittee with the agreement of the Ranking Member of the Committee or Subcommittee or by a majority vote of the Committee or Subcommittee.

[e] Counsel permitted. Any witness subpoenaed by the Committee or Subcommittee to a public or executive hearing may be accompanied by counsel of his or her own choosing who shall be permitted, while the witness is testifying, to advise him or her of his or her legal rights.

[f] Expenses of witnesses. No witness shall be reimbursed for his or her appearance at a public or executive hearing before the Committee or Subcommittee unless such reimbursement is agreed to by the Chairman and Ranking Member of the Committee.

the Chairman and Ranking Member of the Committee. [g] Limits of questions. Questioning of a witness by members shall be limited to 5 minutes duration when 5 or more members are present and 10 minutes duration when less than 5 members are present, except that if a member is unable to finish his or her questioning in this period, he or she may be permitted further questions of the witness after all members have been given an opportunity to question the witness.

Additional opportunity to question a witness shall be limited to a duration of 5 minutes until all members have been given the opportunity of questioning the witness for a second time. This 5minute period per member will be continued until all members have exhausted their questions of the witness.

Rule 5.—Voting

[a] Vote to report a measure or matter. No measure or matter shall be reported from the Committee unless a majority of the Committee is actually present. The vote of the Committee to report a measure or matter shall require the concurrence of a majority of the members of the Committee who are present.

Any absent member may affirmatively request that his or her vote to report a matter be cast by proxy. The proxy shall be sufficiently clear to identify the subject matter, and to inform the Committee as to how the member wishes his vote to be recorded thereon. By written notice to the Chairman any time before the record vote on the measure or matter concerned is taken, any member may withdraw a proxy previously given. All proxies shall be kept in the files of the Committee, along with the record of the roll call vote of the members present and voting, as an official record of the vote on the measure or matter.

[b] Vote on matters other than to report a measure or matter. On Committee matters other than a vote to report a measure or matter, no record vote shall be taken unless a majority of the Committee are actually present. On any such other matter, a member of the Committee may request that his or her vote may be cast by proxy. The proxy shall be in writing and shall be sufficiently clear to identify the subject matter, and to inform the Committee as to how the member wishes his or her vote to be recorded thereon. By written notice to the Chairman any time before the vote on such other matter is taken, the member may withdraw a proxy previously given. All proxies relating to such other matters shall be kept in the files of the Committee.

Rule 6.—Quorum

No executive session of the Committee or a Subcommittee shall be called to order unless a majority of the Committee or Subcommittee, as the case may be, are actually present. Unless the Committee otherwise provides or is required by the Rules of the Senate, one member shall constitute a quorum for the receipt of evidence, the swearing in of witnesses, and the taking of testimony.

Rule 7.—Staff Present on Dais

Only members and the Clerk of the Committee shall be permitted on the dais during public or executive hearings, except that a member may have one staff person accompany him or her during such public or executive hearing on the dais. If a member desires a second staff person to accompany him or her on the dais he or she must make a request to the Chairman for that purpose.

Rule 8.—Coinage Legislation

At least 67 Senators must cosponsor any gold medal or commemorative coin bill or resolution before consideration by the Committee.

EXTRACTS FROM THE STANDING RULES OF THE SENATE

RULE XXV, STANDING COMMITTEES

COMMITTEE JURISDICTION

1. The following standing committees shall be appointed at the commencement of each Congress, and shall continue and have power to act until their successors are appointed, with leave to report by bill or otherwise on matters within their respective jurisdictions:

[d][1]Committee on Banking, Housing, and Urban Affairs, to which committee shall be referred all proposed legislation, messages, petitions, memorials and other matters relating to the following subjects:

- 1. Banks, banking, and financial institutions;
- 2. Control of prices of commodities, rents and services;
- 3. Deposit insurance;
- 4. Economic stabilization and defense production;
- 5. Export and foreign trade promotion;
- 6. Export controls;
- 7. Federal monetary policy, including Federal Reserve System;
- 8. Financial aid to commerce and industry;
- 9. Issuance and redemption of notes;
- 10. Money and credit, including currency and coinage;
- 11. Nursing home construction;
- 12. Public and private housing (including veteran's housing);
- 13. Renegotiation of Government contracts;
- 14. Urban development and mass transit.

[2]Such committee shall also study and review, on a comprehensive basis, matters relating to international economic policy as it affects United States monetary affairs, credit, and financial institutions, economic growth, urban affairs, and credit, and report thereon from time to time.

[j][10]International Monetary Fund and other international organizations established primarily for international monetary purposes (except that, at the request of the Committee on Banking, Housing, and Urban Affairs, any proposed legislation relating to such subjects reported by the Committee on Foreign Relations shall be referred to the Committee on Banking, Housing, and Urban Affairs).

COMMITTEE PROCEDURES FOR PRESIDENTIAL NOMINEES

Procedures formally adopted by the U.S. Senate Committee on Banking, Housing, and Urban Affairs, February 4, 1981, establish a uniform questionnaire for all Presidential nominees whose confirmation hearings come before this Committee.

In addition, the procedures establish that:

[1] A confirmation hearing shall normally be held at least 5 days after receipt of the completed questionnaire by the Committee unless waived by a majority vote of the Committee.

[2] The Committee shall vote on the confirmation not less than 24 hours after the Committee has received transcripts of the hearing unless waived by unanimous consent.

[3] All nominees routinely shall testify under oath at their confirmation hearings.

This questionnaire shall be made a part of the public record except for financial information, which shall be kept confidential. Nominees are requested to answer all questions, and to add addi-

tional pages where necessary.

Banking, Housing, and Urban Affairs Legislation in the Senate

Bills and Joint Resolutions:.	
Referred to committee	391
Original measures from committee	1
Total	392
Reported/Discharged Became public law	34
Became public law	*12
Concurrent and Senate Resolutions:	
Referred to committee	3
Original resolutions from committee	1
Total	4
Reported/Discharged	34
Agreed to by Senate	13

 $^{\ast} \text{There}$ were an additional 12 banking policy measures that became public law without referral to the committee.

A. LEGISLATION

Bills and Joint Resolutions:.	
Referred to committee	391
Original measures from committee	1
Total	392
Reported/Discharged	
Became public law	*12

 $^{*}(\mathrm{An}$ additional 12 banking policy measures became public law without referral to the committee, as described in section 3)

1. Referred to Committee

REPORTED/DISCHARGED*

Reported/Discharged and Became Public Law**	
Description	

Number	Description
S. 8	A bill to require the Secretary of Veterans Affairs to ensure that the sup- ported housing program of the Department of Veterans Affairs has not fewer than one program manager for every 35 rental assistance cases under such program, and for other purposes.
	"Preserving Our Commitment to Homeless Veterans Act"
S. 15	A bill to reform the requirements regarding the safety and security of families living in public and federally assisted housing in high-crime areas"
	"Liberty City Rising Act"
S. 17	A bill to provide for a comfortable and safe temperature level in dwelling units receiving certain Federal housing assistance, and for other purposes. "Safe Temperature Act of 2019"

Number	Description
S.J. Res. 2	A joint resolution disapproving the President's proposal to take an action re- lating to the application of certain sanctions with respect to the Russian Federation.
S. 65	A bill to amend the Federal Reserve Act to require Federal Reserve banks to interview at least one individual reflective of gender diversity and one indi- vidual reflective of racial or ethnic diversity when appointing Federal Re- serve bank presidents, and for other purposes "Ensuring Diverse Leadership Act of 2019"
S. 113	A bill to award a Congressional Gold Medal, collectively, to the United States merchant mariners of World War II, in recognition of their dedicated and vital service during World War II. "Merchant Mariners of World War II Congressional Gold Medal Act of 2019"
S. 148	A bill to require a full audit of the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System and the Federal reserve banks by the Comptroller General of the United States, and for other purposes. "Federal Reserve Transparency Act of 2019"
S. 152	A bill to direct the President to impose penalties pursuant to denial orders with respect to certain Chinese telecommunications companies that are in violation of the export control or sanctions laws of the United States, and for other purposes "Telecommunications Denial Order Enforcement Act"
S. 187	 A bill to require Senate confirmation of the Inspector General of the Bureau of Consumer Financial Protection, and for other purposes. "Bureau of Consumer Financial Protection—Inspector General Reform Act " or the "CFPB-IG Act"
S. 206	A bill to award a Congressional Gold Medal to the female telephone operators of the Army Signal Corps, known as the "Hello Girls". "Hello Girls Congressional Gold Medal Act of 2019"
S. 239**	A bill to require the Secretary of the Treasury to mint coins in recognition of Christa McAuliffe. "Christa McAuliffe Commemorative Coin Act of 2019"
S. 277	A bill to posthumously award a Congressional Gold Medal to Fred Korematsu, in recognition of his dedication to justice and equality. "Fred Korematsu Congressional Gold Medal Act of 2019"
S. 291	A bill to authorize the Secretary of Housing and Urban Development to carry out a housing choice voucher mobility demonstration to encourage families receiving the voucher assistance to move to lower-poverty areas and expand access to opportunity areas "Housing Choice Voucher Mobility Demonstration Act of 2019"
S. 295	A bill to establish the Rural Export Center, and for other purposes. "Promoting Rural Exports Act of 2019"
S. 331	To amend the Home Mortgage Disclosure Act of 1975 to modify the exemp- tions from certain disclosure requirements. "Home Loan Quality Transparency Act of 2019"
S. 335	A bill to require the Secretary of Commerce to ensure that ZTE Corporation complies with all probationary conditions set forth in the settlement agree- ment entered into between ZTE Corporation and the Bureau of Industry and Security of the Department of Commerce. "ZTE Enforcement Review and Oversight Act"
S. 356	A bill to establish a grant program to provide assistance to States to prevent and repair damage to structures due to pyrrhotite. "Aid to Homeowners with Crumbling Foundations Act of 2019"
S. 360	A bill to amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to require the submis- sion by issuers of data relating to diversity, and for other purposes. "Improving Corporate Governance Through Diversity Act of 2019"
S. Res. 47	An original resolution authorizing expenditures by the Committee on Bank- ing, Housing, and Urban Affairs.
S. 371**	A bill to provide regulatory relief to charitable organizations that provide housing assistance, and for other purposes. "Building Up Independent Lives and Dreams Act" or the "BUILD Act"
S. 409	A bill to posthumously award a Congressional Gold Medal in commemoration of Aretha Franklin. "Aretha Franklin Congressional Gold Medal Act"

Number	Description
S. 410	A bill to require the Comptroller General of the United States to carry out a study on how virtual currencies and online marketplaces are used to buy sell, or facilitate the financing of goods or services associated with sex traf- ficking or drug trafficking, and for other purposes." "Fight Illicit Networks and Detect Trafficking Act" or the "FIND Trafficking
	Act"
S. 428	A bill to lift the trade embargo on Cuba
	"Freedom to Export to Cuba Act of 2019"
S. 436	A bill to amend title 49, United States Code, to require the development of public transportation operations safety risk reduction programs, and for other purposes
	"Transit Worker and Pedestrian Protection Act"
S. 452	A bill to amend the Sarbanes-Oxley Act of 2002 to provide a temporary ex- emption for low-revenue issuers from certain auditor attestation require- ments
	"Fostering Innovation Act of 2019"
S. 453	A bill to amend the Consumer Financial Protection Act of 2010 to subject the Bureau of Consumer Financial Protection to the regular appropriations process, and for other purposes
	"Consumer Financial Protection Bureau Accountability Act of 2019"
S. 457 **	A bill to require that \$1 coins issued during 2019 honor President George H.W. Bush and to direct the Secretary of the Treasury to issue bullion coins during 2019 in honor of Barbara Bush.
G	"President George H.W. Bush and First Spouse Barbara Bush Coin Act"
S. 509	A bill to require the Secretary of the Treasury to mint coins in commemora- tion of the United States Coast Guard.
	"United States Coast Guard Commemorative Coin Act of 2019"
S. 533	A bill to require the Secretary of the Treasury to consider certain transactions related to precious metals for purposes of identifying jurisdictions of pri-
S. 535	mary money laundering concern, and for other purposes. A bill to enable Federal employees and contractors to correct their credit reports to remove adverse items of information reported as a result of a shutdown, and for other purposes.
0 500	"Protect Federal Workers' Credit Act"
S. 536	A bill to amend the Securities Act of 1933 to expand the ability to use testing the waters and confidential draft registration submissions, and for other purposes.
~	"Encouraging Public Offerings Act of 2019"
S. 540	A bill to provide minimum standards for transactions secured by a dwelling and for other purposes. "Self-Employed Mortgage Access Act of 2019"
S. 566	A bill to amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to expand access to cap- ital for rural-area small businesses, and for other purposes.
S. 571	"Expanding Access to Capital for Rural Job Creators Act" A bill to provide the Bureau of Consumer Financial Protection with the authority to regulate land contracts, and for other purposes.
~	"Residential Rent to Own Protection Act"
S. 573	A bill to require the Securities and Exchange Commission to carry out a study of Rule 10b5–1 trading plans, and for other purposes "Promoting Transparent Standards for Corporate Insiders Act"
S. 582	A bill to ensure that the Financial Crimes Enforcement Network works with Tribal law enforcement agencies, protects against all forms of terrorism and focuses on virtual currencies.
	"FinCEN Improvement Act of 2019"
S. 590*	A bill to award Congressional Gold Medals to Katherine Johnson and Dr Christine Darden, to posthumously award Congressional Gold Medals to Dorothy Vaughan and Mary Jackson, and to award a Congressional Gold Medal to honor all of the women who contributed to the success of the Na- tional Aeronautics and Space Administration during the Space Race.
a .	"Hidden Figures Congressional Gold Medal Act"
S. 592	A bill to amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to promote transparency in the oversight of cybersecurity risks at publicly traded companies. "Cybersecurity Disclosure Act of 2019"

"Cybersecurity Disclosure Act of 2019"

9

Number	Description
S. 603	A bill to amend the Financial Stability Act of 2010 to require the Financial Stability Oversight Council to consider alternative approaches before determining that a U.S. nonbank financial company shall be supervised by the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System, and for other purposes.
S. 619	 "Financial Stability Oversight Council Improvement Act of 2019" A bill to amend the Federal Home Loan Bank Act to provide investment authority to support rural infrastructure development, and for other purposes.
S. 630	"Improving Rural Access to Power Act of 2019" To amend the Consumer Financial Protection Act of 2010 with respect to ar- bitration." "Arbitration Fairness for Consumers Act"
S. 633*	A bill to award a Congressional Gold Medal to the members of the Women's Army Corps who were assigned to the 6888th Central Postal Directory Bat- talion, known as the "Six Triple Eight"
S. 639	A bill to require the Secretary of the Treasury to mint coins in commemora- tion of the centennial of the establishment of the Tomb of the Unknown Soldier. "Tomb of the Unknown Soldier Centennial Commemorative Coin Act"
S. 642	A bill to award a Congressional Gold Medal to Master Sergeant Rodrick "Roddie" Edmonds in recognition of his heroic actions during World War II. "Master Sergeant Roddie Edmonds Congressional Gold Medal Act"
S. 656	 A bill to amend the Truth in Lending Act to address certain issues relating to the extension of consumer credit, and for other purposes. "Stopping Abuse and Fraud in Electronic Lending Act of 2019" or the "SAFE Lending Act of 2019"
S. 667	A bill to impose sanctions with respect to the Democratic People's Republic of Korea, and for other purposes. "Otto Warmbier Banking Restrictions Involving North Korea Act of 2019"
S. 733	A bill to protect the investment choices of investors in the United States, and for other purposes. "Consumer Financial Choice and Capital Markets Protection Act of 2019"
S. 743**	A bill to award a Congressional Gold Medal to the soldiers of the 5307th Composite Unit (Provisional), commonly known as "Merrill's Marauders", in recognition of their bravery and outstanding service in the jungles of Burma during World War II.
S. 755	"Merrill's Marauders Congressional Gold Medal Act" A bill to require carbon monoxide detectors in certain federally assisted hous- ing, and for other purposes. "Safe Housing for Families Act"
S. 799	A bill to amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to clarify that the Securi- ties and Exchange Commission may seek disgorgement and restitution as a result of a violation of the securities laws, to establish the statute of limita- tions for disgorgement and equitable actions brought by the Commission, and for other purposes.
S. 812	 "Securities Fraud Enforcement and Investor Compensation Act of 2019" A bill to modify the minimum allocation requirement for the emergency solutions grants program. "Local Solutions to End Homelessness Act of 2019"
S. 821	A bill to amend the Federal Reserve Act to prohibit certain member banks from using discount window lending programs, and for other purposes. "Freedom Financing Act"
S. 846	A bill to amend title 49, United States Code, to limit certain rolling stock pro- curements, and for other purposes. "Transit Infrastructure Vehicle Security Act"
S. 858	A bill to provide protection for survivors of domestic violence or sexual assault under the Fair Housing Act. "Fair Housing for Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault Survivors Act of 2017"
S. 872	A bill to require the Secretary of the Treasury to redesign \$20 Federal re- serve notes so as to include a likeness of Harriet Tubman, and for other purposes. "Harriet Tubman Tribute Act of 2019"
S. 884	A bill to authorize a grant program that strengthens the capacity of commu- nity development financial institutions through alignment with national service participants. "Economic Mobility Corps Act of 2019"

Number	Description
S. 892	A bill to award a Congressional Gold Medal, collectively, to the women in the United States who joined the workforce during World War II, providing the aircraft, vehicles, weaponry, ammunition, and other materials to win the war, that were referred to as "Rosie the Riveter", in recognition of thein contributions to the United States and the inspiration they have provided to ensuing generations.
	"Rosie the Riveter Congressional Gold Medal Act of 2019"
S. 912	A bill to require certain public housing agencies to absorb port-in housing choice vouchers, and for other purposes.
S. 915	A bill to prohibit public companies from repurchasing their shares on the open market, and for other purposes. "Reward Work Act"
S. 937	A bill to direct the Secretary of Commerce to require institutions of higher education and other research facilities to obtain deemed export licenses for foreign nationals conducting scientific research at such institutions and fa- cilities, and for other purposes. "Protecting American Technologies Act of 2019"
S. 945**	A bill to amend the Sarbanes–Oxley Act of 2002 to require certain issuers to disclose to the Securities and Exchange Commission information regarding foreign jurisdictions that prevent the Public Company Accounting Oversight Board from performing inspections under that Act, and for other purposes. "Holding Foreign Companies Accountable Act"
S. 1005	A bill to stop financial institution crime, require certain officers of companies to certify that they have conducted due diligence relating to criminal con- duct or civil fraud, create accountability in deferred prosecution agree ments, and for other purposes. "Ending Too Big to Jail Act"
S. 1006	A bill to amend the Truth in Lending Act to empower the States to set the maximum annual percentage rates applicable to consumer credit trans actions, and for other purposes "Empowering States' Rights To Protect Consumers Act of 2019"
S. 1044	To impose sanctions with respect to foreign traffickers of illicit opioids, and for other purposes. "Fentanyl Sanctions Act"
S. 1050	A bill to award a Congressional Gold Medal, collectively, to the Chinese American Veterans of World War II, in recognition of their dedicated serv ice during World War II. "Chinese-American World War II Veteran Congressional Gold Medal Act"
S. 1060	A bill to deter foreign interference in United States elections, and for othe purposes. "Defending Elections from Threats by Establishing Redlines Act of 2019"
S. 1063	 A bill to require the Securities and Exchange Commission to revise the rule: of the Commission relating to general solicitation or general advertising and for other purposes. "Helping Angels Lead Our Startups Act of 2019" or the "HALOS Act of 2019"
S. 1093	A bill to award a Congressional Gold Medal to the troops from the United States and the Philippines who defended Bataan and Corregidor, in rec ognition of their personal sacrifice and service during World War II. "Defenders of Bataan and Corregidor Congressional Gold Medal Act"
S. 1144	 A bill to amend the Biggert-Waters Flood Insurance Reform Act of 2012 to improve mapping under the National Flood Insurance Program, and for other purposes. "Flood Insurance Rate Map Interagency Technology Act of 2019" or the "FIRM IT Act of 2019"
S. 1171	A bill to suspend the current compensation packages for all officers of Fannie Mae and Freddie Mac. "Respect the Caps Act"
S. 1184	A bill to reform the inspection process of housing assisted by the Department of Housing and Urban Development, and for other purposes. "HUD Inspection Process and Enforcement Reform Act of 2019"
S. 1200	 A bill to create protections for depository institutions that provide financia services to cannabis-related legitimate businesses and service providers for such businesses, and for other purposes. "Secure And Fair Enforcement Banking Act of 2019" or the "SAFE Banking Act of 2019"

Number	Description
S. 1205	A bill to amend the Equal Credit Opportunity Act to require creditors to re- quest demographic information from applicants for certain types of credit in order to prevent discriminatory lending practices with respect to those ap- plicants, and for other purposes.
	"Protections in Consumer Lending Act"
S. 1230	A bill to amend the Truth in Lending Act to establish a national usury rate
	for consumer credit transactions.
	"Protecting Consumers from Unreasonable Credit Rates Act of 2019"
S. 1233	A bill to provide relief to community banks, to promote access to capital for community banks, and for other purposes.
7 1005 *	"Community Bank Access to Capital Act of 2019"
S. 1235 *	A bill to require the Secretary of the Treasury to mint coins in commemora- tion of ratification of the 19th Amendment to the Constitution of the United States, giving women in the United States the right to vote.
	"Women's Suffrage Centennial Commemorative Coin Act"
S. 1236	A bill to amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to clarify the composition of the membership of the Municipal Securities Rulemaking Board, and for other purposes.
	"Municipal Securities Rulemaking Board Reform Act of 2019"
S. 1256	A bill to promote transparency by permitting the Public Company Accounting Oversight Board to allow its disciplinary proceedings to be open to the pub-
	lic, and for other purposes. "PCAOB Enforcement Transparency Act of 2019"
S. 1270	A bill to provide standards for physical condition and management of housing
5. 1210	receiving assistance payments under section 8 of the United States Housing Act of 1937.
	"Housing Accountability Act of 2019"
S. 1276	A bill to require the Administrator of the Federal Emergency Management Agency to carry out a pilot program to enhance the mapping of urban flood- ing and associated property damage and the availability of that mapped data to homeowners, businesses, and localities to help understand and miti- gate the risk of such flooding, and for other purposes. "Flood Mapping Modernization and Homeowner Empowerment Pilot Program Act of 2019"
S. Res. 182	A resolution recognizing the duty of the Senate to condemn Modern Monetary Theory and recognizing Modern Monetary Theory would lead to higher defi- cits and higher inflation.
S. 1297	To amend the Federal Deposit Insurance Act to provide shareholders of cer- tain depository institutions a cause of action for assets seized by an appro- priate Federal banking agency.
	"Independent and Community Bank Shareholders Protection Act"
S. 1298	A bill to amend the Financial Stability Act of 2010 to include the State insur- ance commissioner as a voting member of the Financial Stability Oversight Council, and for other purposes.
	"Primary Regulators of Insurance Vote Act of 2019"
S. 1300	A bill to require the Secretary of the Treasury to mint a coin in commemora- tion of the opening of the National Law Enforcement Museum in the Dis- trict of Columbia, and for other purposes.
	"National Law Enforcement Museum Commemorative Coin Act"
8. 1335	A bill to eliminate the Bureau of Consumer Financial Protection. "Repeal CFPB Act"
S. 1336	A bill to create an Office of Cybersecurity at the Federal Trade Commission for supervision of data security at consumer reporting agencies, to require the promulgation of regulations establishing standards for effective cyberse curity at consumer reporting agencies, to impose penalties on credit report ing agencies for cybersecurity breaches that put sensitive consumer data ar risk, and for other purposes.
	"Data Breach Prevention and Compensation Act of 2019"
S. 1389	A bill to protect consumers from usury.
	"Loan Shark Prevention Act"
S. 1415	A bill to require the Director of the Office of Management and Budget to im- mediately release certain grant funds awarded for mitigation activities under the Community Development Block Grant program, and for other
	purposes. "Bipartisan Disaster Recovery Funding Act of 2019"

"Bipartisan Disaster Recovery Funding Act of 2019"

Number	Description
S. 1421	A bill to award a Congressional Gold Medal to the 23d Headquarters Specia Troops and the 3133d Signal Service Company in recognition of their unique and distinguished service as a
	"Ghost Army" that conducted deception operations in Europe during World War II.
	"Ghost Army Congressional Gold Medal Act"
S. 1447	A bill to allow the financing by United States persons of sales of agricultura commodities to Cuba.
1 1 1 5 0	"Agricultural Export Expansion Act of 2019"
S. 1459	A bill to control the export to the People's Republic of China of certain tech nology and intellectual property important to the national interest of the United States, and for other purposes.
1470	"China Technology Transfer Control Act of 2019"
S. 1478	A bill to repeal the Office of Financial Research, and for other purposes.
S. 1502	A bill to amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to revise the shareholde threshold for registration under that Act for issuers that receive suppor through certain Federal universal service support mechanisms, and fo other purposes.
	"Access to Capital Creates Economic Strength and Supports Rural America Act" or the "ACCESS Rural America Act"
S. 1520	A bill to reauthorize the National Flood Insurance Program. "National Flood Insurance Program Extension Act of 2019"
S. 1533	A bill to reauthorize the National Flood Insurance Program. "National Flood Insurance Program Extension Act"
S. 1553	A bill to repeal the debt ceiling. "End the Threat of Default Act"
S. 1564	A bill to require the Securities and Exchange Commission and certain Fed
	eral agencies to carry out a study relating to accounting standards, and for other purposes.
S. 1581	"Continued Encouragement for Consumer Lending Act" A bill to amend the Fair Credit Reporting Act to institute a 1-year waitin
	period before medical debt will be reported on a consumer's credit report and to remove paid-off and settled medical debts from credit reports that have been fully paid or settled, to amend the Fair Debt Collection Practice Act to provide a timetable for verification of medical debt and to increas the efficiency of credit markets with more perfect information, and for othe purposes.
	"Medical Debt Relief Act of 2019"
S. 1583	A bill to amend the Lead-Based Paint Poisoning Prevention Act to provide fo additional procedures for families with children under the age of 6, and fo other purposes.
	"Lead-Safe Housing for Kids Act of 2019"
S. 1586	A bill to abolish the Federal Insurance Office of the Department of the Treas ury, and for other purposes.
S. 1592	"Federal Insurance Office Abolishment Act of 2019" A bill to amend title 31, United States Code, to provide a safe harbor for financial institutions that maintain a customer account or customer trans action at the request of a Federal or State law enforcement agency, and for
	other purposes. "Cooperate with Law Enforcement Agencies and Watch Act of 2019"
S. 1595	A bill to amend the Truth in Lending Act to limit overdraft fees and establish fair and transparent practices related to the marketing and provision of overdraft coverage programs at depository institutions, and for other pur poses.
	"Stop Overdraft Profiteering Act of 2019"
S. 1609	A bill to amend the Securities Act of 1934 to require country-by-country reporting.
S 1004	"Disclosure of Tax Havens and Offshoring Act"
S. 1624	A bill to require the Secretary of Housing and Urban Development to improv services for survivors of domestic violence, dating violence, sexual assault or stalking and their families.
0 1000	"Help End Abusive Living Situations Act" or the "HEALS Act"
S. 1630	A bill to amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to require shareholde authorization before a public company may make certain political expendi- tures, and for other purposes.

Number	Description
S. 1661	A bill to provide for the establishment of the United States Employee Owner- ship Bank, and for other purposes.
S. 1663	"United States Employee Ownership Bank Act" A bill to reauthorize funding to the Washington Metropolitan Area Transit Authority contingent on improvements to the governance and operations of the Transit Authority. "Metro Safety, Accountability, and Investment Act of 2019"
S. 1715	A bill to award a Congressional Gold Medal, collectively, to all Gold Star Families in recognition of their sacrifice and service to the United States. "Gold Star Families Congressional Gold Medal Act of 2019"
S. 1719	 A bill to amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to create an interdivisional taskforce at the Securities and Exchange Commission for senior investors, and for other purposes. "National Senior Investor Initiative Act of 2019" or the "Senior Security Act of 2019"
S. 1722	A bill to amend the National Housing Act to authorize State-licensed appraisers to conduct appraisals in connection with mortgages insured by the FHA and to ensure compliance with the existing appraiser education and competency requirements, and for other purposes. "FHA Appraiser Eligibility Expansion Act"
S. 1729	A bill to enhance consumer rights relating to consumer report disputes by re- quiring provision of documentation provided by consumers. "FIX Act" or
S. 1731	 "FIX Credit Reporting Errors Act" A bill to amend the Sarbanes-Oxley Act of 2002 to require the Public Company Accounting Oversight Board to maintain a list of certain foreign issuers, and for other purposes. "Ensuring Quality Information and Transparency for Abroad-Based Listings"
S. 1757*	on our Exchanges Act" or the "EQUITABLE Act" A bill to award a Congressional Gold Medal, collectively, to the United States Army Rangers Veterans of World War II in recognition of their extraor- dinary service during World War II. "United States Army Rangers Veterans of World War II Congressional Gold
S. 1772	Medal Act" To establish the Task Force on the Impact of the Affordable Housing Crisis, and for other purposes.
S. 1794	"Task Force on the Impact of the Affordable Housing Crisis Act of 2019 A bill to amend title 31, United States Code, to permit the Secretary of the Treasury to determine the metal composition of certain coins, and for other purposes.
S. 1804	 "Currency Evolution Now To Save Act" or the "CENTS Act" A bill to require the Secretary of Housing and Urban Development to issue guidelines relating to the appropriate inclusion of residential manufactured homes in Consolidated Plans, and for other purposes. "HUD Manufactured Housing Modermizing Act 6 2019"
S. 1828	"HUD Manufactured Housing Modernization Act of 2019" A bill to amend the Fair Credit Reporting Act to clarify Federal law with re- spect to reporting certain positive consumer credit information to consumer reporting agencies, and for other purposes. "Credit Access and Inclusion Act of 2019"
S. 1843	A bill to amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to require the disclosure of the total number of domestic and foreign employees of certain public companies, and for other purposes.
S. 1854	"Outsourcing Accountability Act of 2019" A bill to enhance civil penalties under the Federal securities laws, and for other purposes. "Stronger Enforcement of Civil Panaltics Act of 2010"
S. 1885	"Stronger Enforcement of Civil Penalties Act of 2019" A bill to ensure that irresponsible corporate executives, rather than share- holders, pay fines and penalties. "Corporate Management Accountability Act of 2019"
S. 1904	A bill to prohibit the Secretary of Housing and Urban Development from im- plementing, administering, or enforcing a proposed rule relating to verification of eligible status. "Keeping Families Together Act of 2019"
S. 1919	A bill to require certain grantees under title I of the Housing and Community Development Act of 1974 to submit a plan to track discriminatory land use policies, and for other purposes. "Yes In My Backyard Act"

14

Number	Description
S. 1929	A bill to prohibit the Department of Housing and Urban Development from limiting the eligibility of DACA recipients for certain assistance, and for other purposes.
	"Homeownership for DREAMers Act"
S. 1951	A bill to require the Securities and Exchange Commission to promulgate reg- ulations relating to the disclosure of certain commercial data, and for other purposes.
	"Designing Accounting Safeguards To Help Broaden Oversight and Regula- tions on Data"
S. 1953	A bill to amend the Commodity Exchange Act to extend the jurisdiction of the Commodity Futures Trading Commission to include the setting of reference prices for aluminum premiums, and for other purposes. "Aluminum Pricing Examination Act" or the "APEX Act"
S. 1954	A bill to require the Secretary of the Treasury to mint commemorative coins in recognition of the 75th anniversary of the integration of baseball. "Integration of Baseball Commemorative Coin Act"
S. 1961	A bill to amend the Truth in Lending Act to prohibit certain unfair credit practices, and for other purposes. "Small Business Lending Fairness Act"
S. 1978	A bill to ensure that persons who form corporations or limited liability compa- nies in the United States disclose the beneficial owners of those corpora- tions or limited liability companies, in order to prevent wrongdoers from ex- ploiting United States corporations and limited liability companies for criminal gain, to assist law enforcement in detecting, preventing, and pun- ishing terrorism, money laundering, and other misconduct involving United States corporations and limited liability companies, and for other purposes. "Corporate Transparency Act of 2019"
S. 1986	A bill to amend the Fair Housing Act to prohibit discrimination based on source of income, veteran status, or military status. "Fair Housing Improvement Act of 2019"
S. 1994	A bill to amend the Small Business Investment Act of 1958 to increase the amount that certain banks and savings associations may invest in small business investment companies, subject to the approval of the appropriate Federal banking agency, and for other purposes. "Investing in Main Street Act of 2019"
S. 2001	 A bill to award a Congressional Gold Medal to Willie O'Ree, in recognition of his extraordinary contributions and commitment to hockey, inclusion, and recreational opportunity. "Willie O'Ree Congressional Gold Medal Act"
S. 2007	A bill to prohibit the Secretary of Housing and Urban Development from im- plementing a proposed rule regarding requirements under Community Planning and Development housing programs. "Ensuring Equal Access to Shelter Act of 2019"
S. 2042	A bill to require the Secretary of the Treasury to mint coins in commemora- tion of the National Purple Heart Hall of Honor. "National Purple Heart Hall of Honor Commemorative Coin Act"
S. 2054*	A bill to posthumously award the Congressional Gold Medal, collectively, to Glen Doherty, Tyrone Woods, J. Christopher Stevens, and Sean Smith, in recognition of their contributions to the Nation.
S. 2061	 A bill to amend the United States Housing Act of 1937 and title 38, United States Code, to expand eligibility for the HUD–VASH program, to direct the Secretary of Veterans Affairs to submit annual reports to the Committees on Veterans' Affairs of the Senate and House of Representatives regarding homeless veterans, and for other purposes. "Veteran Housing Opportunities and Unemployment Support Extension Act of 2019"
S. 2075	A bill to amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to require issuers to dis- close certain activities relating to climate change, and for other purposes. "Climate Risk Disclosure Act of 2019"
S. 2076	A bill to reform the screening and eviction policies for Federal housing assistance in order to provide fair access to housing, and for other purposes. "Fair Chance at Housing Act of 2019"
S. 2087	A bill to improve the removal of lead from drinking water in public housing. "Get the Lead Out of Assisted Housing Act of 2019"

Number	Description
S. 2088	A bill to amend the National Flood Insurance Act of 1968 to ensure commu- nity accountability for areas repetitively damaged by floods, and for other purposes.
	"Repeatedly Flooded Communities Preparation Act"
S. 2098	A bill to amend the Revised Statutes to grant State attorneys general the ability to issue subpoenas to investigate suspected violations of State laws that are applicable to national banks. "Accountability for Wall Street Executives Act"
S. 2117	A bill to limit the authority of the Secretary of Commerce to remove Huawe Technologies Co. Ltd. from the entity list maintained by the Bureau of In- dustry and Security. "Huawei Prohibition Act of 2019"
S. 2118	A bill to prohibit United States persons from dealing in certain information and communications technology or services from foreign adversaries and to require the approval of Congress to terminate certain export controls in ef- fect with respect to Huawei Technologies Co. Ltd., and for other purposes. "Defending America's 5G Future Act"
S. 2120	A bill to prohibit the provision of Federal funds to State and local govern- ments for payment of obligations, to prohibit the Federal Reserve Banks the Department of the Treasury, and other Federal agencies from finan- cially assisting State and local governments that have defaulted on their obligations, and for other purposes. "Government Bailout Prevention Act"
S. 2122	A bill to authorize the Administrator of the Federal Emergency Management Agency to terminate certain contracts on the basis of detrimental conduct to the National Flood Insurance Program, and for other purposes. "National Flood Insurance Program Consultant Accountability Act of 2019"
S. 2144	A bill to require the Secretary of the Treasury to prepare a threat and oper- ational analysis of the use of remittances by drug kingpins, crime syn- dicates, and other persons to finance terrorism, narcotics trafficking human trafficking, money laundering, and other forms of illicit financing domestically or internationally. "Remittances and Money Laundering Risk Assessment Act of 2019"
S. 2160	 A bill to require carbon monoxide alarms in certain federally assisted hous ing, and for other purposes. "Carbon Monoxide Alarms Leading Every Resident To Safety Act of 2019" or the "CO ALERTS Act of 2019"
S. 2167	 A bill to require a certain percentage of natural gas and crude oil exports be transported on United States-built and United States-flag vessels, and for other purposes. "Energizing American Shipbuilding Act of 2019"
S. 2170	A bill to amend the Biggert-Waters Flood Insurance Reform Act of 2012 to make reforms to flood mapping programs, and for other purposes. "Municipality Empowerment Mapping Achievement Act of 2019" or the "MEMA Act of 2019"
S. 2171	A bill to amend the Bunning-Bereuter-Blumenauer Flood Insurance Reform Act of 2004 to require insurance agents who sell flood insurance policies under the National Flood Insurance Program to take certain continuing education courses, and for other purposes. "Flood Insurance Continuing Education and Training Act"
S. 2172	A bill to amend the National Flood Insurance Act of 1968 to provide relie from surcharges to small businesses and nonprofit organizations. "Small Business Surcharge Relief Act"
S. 2184	To amend the Truth in Lending Act and the Higher Education Act of 1965 to require certain creditors to obtain certifications from institutions of higher education, and for other purposes. "Know Before You Owe Private Education Loan Act of 2019"
S. 2187	A bill to reautorize the National Flood Insurance Program, and for other purposes. "National Flood Insurance Program Reauthorization and Reform Act of 2019"
S. 2192	A bill to amend the National Flood Insurance Act of 1968 to allow the Admin istrator of the Federal Emergency Management Agency to provide capital- ization grants to States to establish revolving funds to provide funding as sistance to reduce flood risks, and for other purposes. "State Flood Mitigation Revolving Fund Act of 2019"

"State Flood Mitigation Revolving Fund Act of 2019"

Number	Description
S. 2200	To deposit civil penalties and assessments collected for false claims and state- ments made with respect to public housing to a Fraud Compensation Fund at the Department of Housing and Urban Development. "Fairness for Housing Communities Act of 2019"
S. 2201	A bill to create a safe harbor for insurers engaging in the business of insur- ance in connection with a cannabis-related business, and for other pur- poses. "Clarifying Law Around Insurance of Marijuana Act" or the "CLAIM Act"
S. 2222	A bill to prohibit the Export-Import Bank of the United States from providing financing to persons with seriously delinquent tax debt.
S. 2243	A bill to amend the Expedited Funds Availability Act to require that funds deposited be available for withdrawal in real-time, and for other purposes. "Payments Modernization Act of 2019"
S. 2266	A bill to extend group flood insurance policy assistance for victims of the 2016 West Virginia floods, and for other purposes. "Group Flood Insurance Policy Extension Act of 2019"
S. 2279	A bill to make necessary reforms to improve compliance with loss mitigation requirements by servicers of mortgages for single family housing insured by the FHA, and for other purposes. "FHA Foreclosure Prevention Act of 2019"
S. 2282	A bill to amend the McKinney-Vento Homeless Assistance Act to enable In- dian Tribes and tribally designated housing entities to apply for, receive, and administer grants and subgrants under the Continuum of Care Pro- gram of the Department of Housing and Urban Development. "Tribal Access to Homeless Assistance Act of 2019"
S. 2289	A bill to create an Office of Cybersecurity at the Federal Trade Commission for supervision of data security at consumer reporting agencies, to require the promulgation of regulations establishing standards for effective cyberse- curity at consumer reporting agencies, to impose penalties on credit report- ing agencies for cybersecurity breaches that put sensitive consumer data at risk, and for other purposes. "Data Breach Prevention and Compensation Act of 2018"
S. 2291	A bill to require all newly constructed, federally assisted, single-family houses and town houses to meet minimum standards of visitability for persons with disabilities. "Eleanor Smith Inclusive Home Design Act of 2019"
S. 2293	A bill to extend the authority of the Export-Import Bank of the United States and to modify the quorum requirement of the Bank, and for other purposes. "Export-Import Bank Reauthorization Act of 2019"
S. 2301	A bill to authorize the Secretary of Housing and Urban Development to pro- vide disaster assistance to States, insular areas, units of general local gov- ernment, and Indian tribes under a community development block grant disaster recovery program, and for other purposes. "Reforming Disaster Recovery Act"
S. 2306	A bill to amend the Security Act A bill to amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to allow for the registra- tion of venture exchanges, and for other purposes. "Main Street Growth Act"
S. 2321	 A bill to require the Secretary of the Treasury to mint a coin in commemoration of the 100th anniversary of the establishment of Negro Leagues baseball. "Negro Leagues Baseball Centennial Commemorative Coin Act"
S. 2338	A bill to prohibit the Export-Import Bank of the United States from financing the export of nuclear technology, equipment, fuel, materials, or other goods or services to Saudi Arabia, and for other purposes.
S. 2357	"Preventing Nuclear Proliferation in Saudi Arabia Act of 2019" A bill to establish a national goal and mechanism to achieve a trade-bal- ancing exchange rate for the United States dollar, to impose a market ac- cess charge on certain purchases of United States assets, and for other pur- poses. "Competitive Dollar for Jobs and Prosperity Act"
S. 2386	To impose sanctions with respect to surveillance in the Xinjiang Uygur Au- tonomous Region of the People's Republic of China, and for other purposes. "Targeting Invasive Autocratic Networks, And Necessary Mandatory Export Notifications Act of 2019" or the "TIANANMEN Act of 2019"

Number	Description
S. 2391	A bill to amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to impose requirements relating to the purchase of certain equity securities by issuers, and for other purposes.
S. 2403	"Stock Buyback Reform and Worker Dividend Act of 2019" A bill to authorize the Secretary of Transportation to provide loans for the ac- quisition of electric buses and related infrastructure.
S. 2427	"Community Health and Clean Transit Act of 2019" To amend title 31, United States Code, to require the Secretary of the Treas- ury to mint and issue quarter dollars in commemoration of the 19th Amendment to the Constitution of the United States, and for other pur- poses.
S. 2448	"Women's History and Nineteenth Amendment Centennial Quarter Dollar Coin Program Act"A bill to control the export of electronic waste in order to ensure that such waste does not become the source of counterfeit goods that may reenter military and civilian electronics supply chains in the United States, and for other purposes.
S. 2486	"Secure E-Waste Export and Recycling Act" A bill to authorize the Secretary of Housing and Urban Development to award grants for landlord-tenant mediation programs. "Prevent Evictions Act of 2019"
S. 2488	A bill to amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to require the Securities and Exchange Commission to issue rules that prohibit officers and directors of certain companies from trading securities in anticipation of a current re- port, and for other purposes.
S. 2516	 "8-K Trading Gap Act of 2019" A bill to amend the Fair Debt Collection Practices Act to restrict the debt collection practices of certain debt collectors. "Stop Debt Collection Abuse Act of 2019"
S. 2527	A bill to amend the Energy Policy and Conservation Act to reinstate the ban on the export of crude oil and natural gas produced in the United States, and for other purposes.
S. 2563	 "Block All New Oil Exports Act" or the "BAN Oil Exports Act" A bill to improve laws relating to money laundering, and for other purposes. "Improving Laundering Laws and Increasing Comprehensive Information Tracking of Criminal Activity in Shell Holdings Act" or the "ILLICIT CASH Act"
S. 2567	A bill to provide rental assistance to low-income tenants of certain multi- family rural housing projects, and for other purposes. "Rural Housing Preservation Act of 2019"
S. 2570	A bill to award a Congressional Gold Medal to Greg LeMond in recognition of his service to the United States as an athlete, activist, role model, and com- munity leader.
S. 2572	"Greg LeMond Congressional Gold Medal Act" A bill to limit the collection of annual premiums under the FHA program for mortgage insurance for single family housing, and for other purposes. "FHA Loan Affordability Act of 2019"
S. 2575	A bill to prohibit recipients of disaster recovery relief assistance from the De- partment of Housing and Urban Development from penalizing applicants that declined assistance from the Small Business Administration. "Disaster Assistance Simplification Act"
S. 2613	To provide a path to end homelessness in the United States, and for other purposes. "Ending Homelessness Act of 2019"
S. 2631	A bill to amend the Fair Credit Reporting Act to accurately report identity theft transactions in the credit histories of criminal defendants. "Identity Theft Victims Protection Act of 2019"
S. 2643	A bill to posthumously award a Congressional Gold Medal to Judge Damon Jerome Keith. "Judge Damon Keith Congressional Gold Medal Act of 2019"
S. 2649	A bill to amend the Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council Act of 1978 to improve the examination of depository institutions, and for other purposes.
S. 2663	 "Financial Institutions Examination Fairness and Reform Act" A bill to amend title 49, United States Code, with respect to apportionments to small transit intensive cities, and for other purposes. "Small Community Transit Improvement Act of 2019"

Number	Description
S. 2685	A bill to amend the Fair Credit Reporting Act to require that a consumer au- thorize the release of certain information. "Consumer Credit Control Act of 2019"
S. 2689	A bill to prohibit the use of biometric recognition technology and biometric analytics in certain federally assisted rental dwelling units, and for other purposes.
S. 2710 **	"No Biometric Barriers to Housing Act of 2019" A bill to prohibit the commercial export of covered munitions items to the Hong.
S. 2724	A bill to amend the Sarbanes–Oxley Act of 2002 to exclude the audits of pri- vately held, non-custody brokers and dealers that are in good standing from certain requirements under title I of that Act, and for other purposes. "Small Business Audit Correction Act of 2019"
5. 2725	A bill to modify the procedures for loan guarantees provided for Indian hous- ing, and for other purposes. "Native American Housing Affordability Act of 2019"
5. 2734	To provide a duplication of benefits fix for Sandy CDBG–DR recipients, and for other purposes. "Sandy Duplication of Benefits Fairness Act"
S. 2758	A bill to impose sanctions under the Global Magnitsky Human Rights Ac- countability Act to combat the suppression of the freedoms of speech, asso- ciation, assembly, procession, and demonstration of the people of Hong Kong, and for other purposes. "Hong Kong Be Water Act"
S. 2796	A bill to expedite disaster assistance to States, insular areas, units of general local government, and Indian tribes under a community development block grant disaster recovery program, and for other purposes. "Ensuring Disaster Recovery for Local Communities Act of 2019"
5. 2801	A bill to strengthen the United States Interagency Council on Homelessness.
8. 2803	A bill to provide Federal housing assistance on behalf of youths who are aging out of foster care, and for other purposes. "Fostering Stable Housing Opportunities Act of 2019"
5. 2815	A bill to require the Secretary of the Treasury to mint coins in commemora- tion of the National Purple Heart Honor Mission. "National Purple Heart Honor Mission Commemorative Coin Act"
5. 2826	A bill to require a global economic security strategy, and for other purposes. "Global Economic Security Strategy of 2019"
5. 2833	A bill to amend the Truth in Lending Act to extend the consumer credit pro- tections provided to members of the Armed Forces and their dependents under title 10, United States Code, to all consumers. "Veterans and Consumers Fair Credit Act"
5. 2834	A bill to amend the Federal Credit Union Act to exclude extensions of credit made to veterans from the definition of a member business loan. "Veterans Members Business Loan Act"
S. 2835	A bill to include information regarding VA home loans in the Informed Con- sumer Choice Disclosure required to be provided to a prospective FHA bor- rower who is a veteran, to amend title 10, United States Code, to authorize the provision of a certificate of eligibility for VA home loans during the preseparation counseling for members of the Armed Forces, and for other purposes.
S. 2839	"Access to Affordable Housing for Veterans Act of 2019" A bill to amend the Bank Holding Company Act of 1956 to regulate industrial bank holding companies, and for other purposes. "Eliminating Corporate Shadow Banking Act of 2019"
5. 2844	A bill to amend the Federal Credit Union Act to exclude extensions of credit made to veterans from the definition of a member business loan. "Veterans Members Business Loan Act"
8. 2874	A bill to terminate certain waivers of sanctions with respect to Iran issued in connection with the Joint Comprehensive Plan of Action, and for other pur-
5. 2876	poses. A bill to provide economic empowerment opportunities in the United States through the modernization of public housing, and for other purposes. "Green New Deal for Public Housing Act"
S. 2877	A bill to reauthorize the Terrorism Risk Insurance Act of 2002, and for other purposes.

Number	Description
S. 2883	A bill to apply the provisions relating to consumer liability for unauthorized transfers to small business concerns, and for other purposes. "Small Business Fraud Protection Act"
S. 2884	A bill to apply the Fair Debt Collection Practices Act to small business debt to the same extent as such Act applies to consumers, and for other pur- poses.
0.0000	"Small Business Fair Debt Collection Protection Act"
S. 2903	A bill to require the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System, in consultation with the heads of other relevant Federal agencies, to develop financial risk analyses relating to climate change, and for other purposes. "Climate Change Financial Risk Act of 2019"
S. 2919	A bill to require the Federal financial regulators to issue guidance encour- aging financial institutions to work with consumers and businesses affected by a Federal Government shutdown, and for other purposes. "Shutdown Guidance for Financial Institutions Act"
S. 2946	A bill to provide direct appropriations for certain housing programs, and for other purposes. "Pathway to Stable and Affordable Housing for All Act"
S. 2951	A bill to facilitate the development of affordable housing, and for other pur-
	poses. "Housing is Infrastructure Act of 2019"
S. 2955	A bill to authorize the imposition of sanctions with respect to significant ac- tions that exacerbate climate change, to reinforce comprehensive efforts to
	limit global average temperature rise, and for other purposes. "Targeting Environmental and Climate Recklessness Act of 2019"
S. 2972	A bill to restrict the export, reexport, and in-country transfers of certain items that provide a critical capability to the Government of the People's Republic of China to suppress individual privacy, freedom, and other basic
	human rights. "Uighur Intervention and Global Humanitarian Unified Response and Protec- tion Act of 2019" or the "UIGHUR Protection Act of 2019"
S. 2982	A bill to expand eligibility for certain housing programs for qualified volun- teer first responders.
S. 2992	"Volunteer First Responder Housing Act" A bill to amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to prohibit mandatory
5. 2992	pre-dispute arbitration agreements, and for other purposes. "Investor Choice Act of 2019"
S. 3003	A bill to provide requirements for the appropriate Federal banking agencies when requesting or ordering a depository institution to terminate a specific customer account, to provide for additional requirements related to sub- poenas issued under the Financial Institutions Reform, Recovery, and En- forcement Act of 1989, and for other purposes.
S. 3030	"Financial Institution Customer Protection Act of 2019" A bill to require the Secretary of Housing and Urban Development to estab-
5. 5050	lish a national evictions database, and for other purposes. "Eviction Crisis Act of 2019"
S. 3036	A bill to amend the Truth in Lending Act to prohibit the distribution of any check or other negotiable instrument as part of a solicitation by a creditor for an extension of credit, to limit the liability of consumers in conjunction with such solicitations, and for other purposes.
0.0050	"Unsolicited Loan Act of 2019"
S. 3050	A bill to amend the Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council Act of 1978 to provide designees of the Secretary of Veterans Affairs and the Administrator of the Rural Housing Service of the Department of Agri- culture with positions on the Appraisal Subcommittee of the Federal Finan- cial Institutions Examination Council.
S. 3059	A bill to amend the Fair Housing Act to establish that certain conduct, in or around a dwelling, shall be considered to be severe or pervasive for pur- poses of determining whether a certain type of sexual harassment has oc- curred under that Act, and for other purposes.
S. 3061	"Combat Sexual Harassment in Housing Act" A bill to provide protection for survivors of domestic violence or sexual assault under the Fair Housing Act.
	"Fair Housing for Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault Survivors Act of 2019"

Number	Description
S. 3083	A bill to authorize a new type of housing choice voucher to help achieve the goals of ending homelessness among families with children, increasing housing opportunities, and improving life outcomes of poor children. "Family Stability and Opportunity Vouchers Act of 2019"
S. 3088	A bill to provide assistance to public housing agencies that have failing prop- erties in their inventories in order to protect the health and safety of public housing residents, to allow consortia to enter into single annual contribu- tions contracts, and for other purposes. "Averting Crises in Housing Assistance Act" or the "ACHA Act"
S. 3090	A bill to establish a grant program to provide amounts to public housing agencies to install automatic sprinkler systems in public housing, and for other purposes. "Public Housing Fire Safety Act"
S. 3108	A bill to amend the Federal Deposit Insurance Act to provide that the con- sumer transaction account deposits of an insured depository institution are not considered to be funds obtained by or through a deposit broker, and for other purposes. "Consumer Transaction Account Protection Act of 2019"
S. 3111	A bill to amend the Federal Deposit Insurance Act to exclude affiliates and subsidiaries of insured depository institutions from the definition of deposit broker, and for other purposes.
S. 3123	"Brokered Deposit Affiliate-Subsidiary Modernization Act of 2019" A bill to amend the Home Owners' Loan Act with respect to the registration and supervision of insurance savings and loan holding companies, and for other purposes. "State Insurance Regulation Preservation Act"
S. 3212	A bill to authorize additional monies to the Public Housing Capital Fund of the Department of Housing and Urban Development, and for other pur- poses. "Public Housing Emergency Response Act"
S. 3213	A bill to amend certain banking laws to establish requirements for bank mergers, and for other purposes. "Bank Merger Review Modernization Act of 2019"
S. 3298	A bill to amend the Federal Deposit Insurance Act to permit the Federal De- posit Insurance Corporation to terminate the insured status of a depository institution that refuses to provide services to certain Federal contractors, and for other purposes. "Financial Defense for Industrial Contractors Act" or the "FDIC Act"
S. 3305	A bill to establish a grant program to provide legal assistance to eligible ten- ants at risk of or subject to eviction, and for other purposes. "Legal Assistance to Prevent Evictions Act of 2020"
S. 3316	A bill to require a license for the reexport to an entity on the entity list of cer- tain foreign-made items incorporating more than 10 percent of controlled United States-origin content.
S. 3322	A bill to prevent the unlawful use of financial instruments in the United States for online slot machines, lotteries, table games, and similar offerings, including games and applications that are deceptively marketed or de- signed to be attractive to children, and for other purposes. "Prevention of Deceptive or Child-Targeted Advertising in Violation of the Unlawful Internet Gambling Enforcement Act"
S. 3323	A bill to amend the Federal Credit Union Act to modernize certain processes regarding expulsion of credit union members for cause, and for other pur- poses. "Credit Union Governance Modernization Act of 2020"
S. 3326	A bill to amend the Federal Credit Union Act to remove outdated responsibil- ities of boards of directors of Federal credit unions. "Credit Union Modernization Act of 2019"
S. 3361	 A bill to amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to require issuers to disclose to the Securities and Exchange Commission information regarding human capital management policies, practices, and performance, and for other purposes. "Workforce Investment Disclosure Act of 2020"

Number	Description
S. 3367	A bill to require the Securities and Exchange Commission to establish a Diversity Advisory Group to study and make recommendations on strategies to increase gender, racial, and ethnic diversity among the members of the board of directors of issuers, to amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to require issuers to make disclosures to shareholders with respect to gender, racial, and ethnic diversity, and for other purposes.
S. 3368	 "Diversity in Corporate Leadership Act of 2020" A bill to amend the Consumer Financial Protection Act of 2010 to set the rate of pay for employees of the Bureau of Consumer Financial Protection in ac cordance with the General Schedule. "CFPB Pay Fairness Act of 2020"
S. 3371	A bill to require the Secretary of Housing and Urban Development to create a database of owners of properties receiving tenant-based assistance, and for other purposes.
S. 3373	"Bad Landlord Database Act of 2020" A bill to clarify low or no emission vehicle project eligibility for bus and bus facility competitive grants. "Low or No Emission Bus Access Act of 2020"
S. 3386	A bill to require the Committee on Foreign Investment in the United States to consider whether a foreign person that is a party to a transaction under- going review by the Committee is connected to a foreign country that has installed information and communications technology designed, developed manufactured, or supplied by persons owned or controlled by, or subject to the jurisdiction or direction of, a foreign adversary, and for other purposes. "Protecting America From Foreign Investors Compromised by the Chinese Communist Party Act of 2020"
S. 3387	A bill to increase funding for the Capital Investment Grant program of the Federal Transit Administration, and for other purposes. "Capital Investment Grant Program Improvement Act of 2020"
S. 3389	A bill to provide the National Credit Union Administration Board flexibility to increase Federal credit union loan maturities, and for other purposes. "Expanding Access to Lending Options Act"
S. 3441	A bill to amend the Federal Deposit Insurance Act to provide exceptions to the prohibition on participation by individuals convicted of certain offenses and for other purposes. "Fair Hiring in Banking Act"
S. 3469	 A bill to impose sanctions with respect to foreign telecommunications companies engaged in economic or industrial espionage against United States persons, and for other purposes. "Neutralizing Emerging Threats from Wireless OEMs Receiving direction from Kleptocracies and Surveillance states Act" or "NETWORKS Act"
S. 3502	A bill to delay the implementation date of the current expected credit losses methodology for estimating allowances for credit losses, and for other pur- poses.
S. 3508	"Community Bank Regulatory Relief Act" A bill to amend the Fair Credit Reporting Act to provide for disaster protection for workers' credit. "Disaster Protection for Workers' Credit Act of 2020"
S. 3509	A bill to provide borrowers the right to request forbearance on mortgage loan
S. 3515	payments due to a declared disaster, and for other purposes. A bill to establish the Innovation and Startups Equity Investment Program in the Department of the Treasury, through which the Secretary of the Treas ury shall allocate money to certain States to assist high-potential scalable startups access venture capital to commercialize innovations, create jobs and accelerate economic growth, and for other purposes. "New Business Preservation Act"
S. Res. 547	A resolution encouraging the President to use authorities provided by the De fense Production Act of 1950 to scale up the national response to the coronavirus crisis.
S. 3540	A bill to prohibit public companies from repurchasing their shares on the open market, and for other purposes. "Reward Work Act"
S. 3550	A bill to amend the Federal Reserve Act to permit to the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System to engage in certain open market operations

Number	Description
S. 3558	A bill to require the Securities and Exchange Commission to prevent the Fi- nancial Industry Regulatory Authority from enforcing a certain rule of that Authority.
S. 3560	A bill to amend the Truth in Lending Act to extend the consumer credit pro- tections provided to members of the Armed Forces and their dependents under title 10, United States Code, to all consumers.
S. 3565	 "Small Business and Consumer Emergency Credit Act" A bill to amend the Fair Debt Collection Practices Act to provide additional protections for consumers and small business owners from debt collection during a major disaster or emergency. "Small Business and Consumer Debt Collection Emergency Relief Act of 2020"
S. 3566	A bill to prohibit depository institutions from assessing overdraft and non-suf- ficient fund fees during the novel coronavirus crisis and other disasters, and for other purposes.
S. 3568	"Stop Overdraft Profiteering during COVID-19 Emergency Act of 2020" A bill to require the President to use authorities under the Defense Produc- tion Act of 1950 to require emergency production of medical equipment to address the COVID-19 outbreak.
S. 3570	"Medical Supply Chain Emergency Act of 2020" A bill to provide for the expedited procurement of equipment needed to combat COVID-19 under the Defense Production Act of 1950.
S. 3571	A bill to require member banks to maintain pass-through digital dollar wal- lets for certain persons, and for other purposes. "Banking for All Act"
S. 3574	A bill to amend the Financial Stability Act of 2010 to provide relief to nonbanks from certain stress test requirements under that Act.
S. 3575	A bill to require the Securities and Exchange Commission to carry out a cost benefit analysis of the use of Form 10-Q, and for other purposes."
S. 3585 S. 3620	A bill to place a moratorium on evictions during the coronavirus emergency. "Moratorium on Coronavirus Evictions Act" A bill to establish a Housing Assistance Fund at the Department of the
	Treasury.
S. 3639	A bill to require the Secretary of Housing and Urban Development to dis- count FHA single-family mortgage insurance premium payments for first- time homebuyers who complete a financial literacy housing counseling pro- gram.
S. 3676	 "Housing Financial Literacy Act of 2020" A bill to extend certain temporary credit union provisions enacted under the CARES Act, to include an exception for disaster area member business loans made by insured credit unions, and for other purposes. "Access to Credit for Small Businesses Impacted by the COVID-19 Crisis Act of 2020"
S. 3685	A bill to provide emergency rental assistance under the Emergency Solutions Grants program of the Secretary of Housing and Urban Development in re- sponse to the public health emergency resulting from the coronavirus, and for other purposes.
S. 3715	 "Emergency Rental Assistance and Rental Market Stabilization Act of 2020" A bill to amend the Defense Production Act of 1950 to ensure the supply of certain medical articles essential to national defense, and for other purposes. "Securing America's Vaccines for Emergencies Act of 2020" or the "SAVE Act
S. 3748	of 2020" A bill to award a Congressional Gold Medal to the United States Army Dust Off crews of the Vietnam War, collectively, in recognition of their extraor- dinary heroism and life-saving actions in Vietnam.
S. 3751	"Dust Off Crews of the Vietnam War Congressional Gold Medal Act" A bill to amend the CARES Act to provide the Special Inspector General for Pandemic Recovery with additional personnel authorities, and for other purposes. "Special Inspector Concerct for Pandemic Recovery Expedited Histor Authori
S. 3752	 "Special Inspector General for Pandemic Recovery Expedited Hiring Authorities Act of 2020" A bill to amend title VI of the Social Security Act to establish a Coronavirus Local Community Stabilization Fund. "State Municipal Assistance for Response and Transition Act" or the "SMART Act."

Number	Description
S. 3774	A bill to amend the CARES Act to establish a Community Capital Investment Program, and for other purposes
S. 3795	A bill to direct the Securities and Exchange Commission to revise any rules necessary to enable issuers of index-linked annuities to use the securities offering forms that are available to other issuers of securities. "Registration for Index Linked Annuities Act of 2020"
S. 3798*	 A bill to impose sanctions with respect to foreign persons involved in the ero- sion of certain obligations of China with respect to Hong Kong, and for other purposes. "Hong Kong Autonomy Act"
S. 3856	 A bill to authorize emergency homeless assistance grants under the Emergency Solutions Grants program of the Department of Housing and Urbar Development for response to the public health emergency relating to COVID-19, and for other purposes. "Public Health Emergency Shelter Act of 2020"
S. 3908	A bill to expedite the provision of humanitarian assistance, including life-sav- ing medical care, to the people of North Korea, and for other purposes. "Enhancing North Korea Humanitarian Assistance Act"
S. 3928	A bill to require the President to develop a plan for the continuity of the econ- omy in response to a significant event, and for other purposes. "Continuity of the Economy Act of 2020"
S. 3952	A bill to require the imposition of sanctions with respect to foreign persons that have engaged in significant theft of trade secrets of United States per sons, and for other purposes.
S. 3962	 "Protecting American Intellectual Property Act of 2020" A bill to amend the Federal Deposit Insurance Act to remove restrictions or brokered deposits, and for other purposes. "Asset Growth Restriction Act of 2020"
S. 3975	A bill to amend the Consumer Financial Protection Act of 2010 to provide for whistleblower incentives and protection. "Financial Compensation for CFPB Whistleblowers Act"
S. 3990	A bill to amend the Consumer Financial Protection Act of 2010 to make the Bureau of Consumer Financial Protection an independent Financial Prod- uct Safety Commission, and for other purposes. "Financial Product Safety Commission Act of 2020"
5. 4006	A bill to amend title 31, United States Code, to save Federal funds by author- izing changes to the composition of circulating coins, and for other pur- poses.
S. 4017	"Coin Metal Modification Authorization and Cost Savings Act of 2020" A bill to extend the period for obligations or expenditures for amounts obli- gated for the National Disaster Resilience competition.
5. 4037	A bill to amend the Fair Credit Reporting Act to protect the credit of patients with substantial medical bills. "Patient Credit Protection Act of 2020"
S. 4047	A bill to permit the Secretary of the Treasury to provide direct funding to cer tain entities. "Saving Our Street Act"
S. 4050	A bill to require the Secretary of Health and Human Services to use authori- ties under the Defense Production Act of 1950 to prioritize contracts nec essary to promote pandemic preparedness and response, and for other pur- poses.
S. 4097	 "Public Health Emergency Production Act of 2020" A bill to provide a temporary moratorium on eviction filings, and for other purposes. "Protecting Renters from Evictions and Fees Act of 2020"
S. 4098	 "Protecting Kenters from Evictions and Fees Act of 2020" A bill to provide funding for the Neighborhood Reinvestment Corporation Act and for other purposes. "Coronavirus Housing Counseling Improvement Act"
S. 4154	A bill to amend the Bank Service Company Act to provide improvements with respect to State banking agencies, and for other purposes.
S. 4164	 "Bank Service Company Examination Coordination Act of 2020" A bill to authorize emergency housing voucher assistance, and for other purposes. "Environmental Hausing Name Act of 2020"
S. 4177	 "Emergency Housing Voucher Act of 2020" A bill to authorize supplemental funding for supportive housing for the elderly, and for other purposes. "Emergency Housing Assistance for Older Adults Act of 2020"

Number	Description
S. 4191	A bill to require a report on foreign investment in the pharmaceutical indus- try of the United States.
S. 4218	"United States Pharmaceutical Supply Chain Review Act" A bill to temporarily prevent emerging growth companies from losing their status during the COVID-19 pandemic, and for other purposes. "Coronavirus EGC Extension Act"
S. 4235	A bill to amend the Defense Production Act of 1950 to include the Secretary of Agriculture as a member of the Committee on Foreign Investment in the United States, and for other purposes. "Agricultural Security Risk Review Act"
S. 4255	A bill to amend the CARES Act to establish community investment programs, and for other purposes. "Jobs and Neighborhood Investment Act"
S. 4257	A bill to repeal the temporary exemption to the certification requirement under section 5323 of title 49, United States Code, for contracts between public transportation agencies and rolling stock manufacturers. "Secure Our Transit Systems from Chinese Interference Act"
S. 4260	A bill to promote access to mortgage credit during the COVID-19 pandemic by preventing restrictions on providing Federal backing for single-family mortgage loans in forbearance, and for other purposes. "Promoting Access to Credit for Homebuyers Act of 2020"
S. 4270	A bill to amend the CARES Act to ensure that the temporary relief from CECL standards does not terminate in the middle of a company's fiscal year.
S. 4278	A bill to direct the Secretary of Transportation to carry out a grant program to support efforts to provide fare-free transit service, and for other pur- poses. "Freedom to Move Act"
S. 4294	A bill to provide supplemental appropriations to the Community Development Financial Institutions Fund, and for other purposes. "Coronavirus CDFI Funding Act"
S. 4325	A bill to amend the Consumer Financial Protection Act of 2010 to clarify the authority of the Bureau of Consumer Financial Protection with respect to persons regulated by a State insurance regulator, and for other purposes. "Business of Insurance Regulatory Reform Act of 2020"
5. 4326	A bill to require the Secretary of the Treasury to honor the 100th anniversary of completion of coinage of the "Morgan Dollar" and the 100th anniversary of commencement of coinage of the "Peace Dollar", and for other purposes.
5. 4399	 "1921 Silver Dollar Coin Anniversary Act" A bill to create a database of eviction information, establish grant programs for eviction prevention and legal aid, and limit use of housing court-related records in consumer reports, and for other purposes. "Housing Emergencies Lifeline Program Act of 2020" or the "HELP Act of 2020"
S. 4430	 A bill to amend the Community Development Banking and Financial Institu- tions Act of 1994 to establish a CDFI National Crisis Fund, and for other purposes. "CDFI Crisis Fund Act"
S. 4454	A bill to require the review by the Committee on Foreign Investment in the United States of greenfield investments by the People's Republic of China and for other purposes.
5. 4464	 "Exposing China's Belt and Road Investment in America Act of 2020" A bill to amend the Federal Reserve Act to add additional demographic reporting requirements, to modify the goals of the Federal Reserve System and for other purposes. "Federal Reserve Reserve Reserve Act"
5. 4468	"Federal Reserve Racial and Economic Equity Act" A bill to increase the Federal share of operating costs for certain projects that receive grants under the Formula Grants to Rural Areas Program of the Federal Transit Administration. "Investments in Rural Transit Act of 2020"
S. 4471	A bill to amend the Fair Credit Reporting Act to provide requirements for landlords and consumer reporting agencies relating to housing court records, and for other purposes. "Tenant Protection Act"

Number	Description
S. 4485	A bill to modify the definition of critical technologies for purposes of reviews by the Committee on Foreign Investment in the United States.
S. 4519	A bill to provide mortgage relief and to provide eviction relief for renters re- lated to the COVID-19 pandemic, and for other purposes. "Rent Emergencies Leave Impacts on Evicted Families Act" or the "RELIEF Act"
S. 4542	A bill to prohibit distribution abroad of COVID-19 vaccines developed with the support of Federal funding until the domestic need for the vaccine has been met. "America First Vaccine Act"
S. 4586	A bill to amend the CARES Act to require the uniform treatment of nation- ally recognized statistical rating organizations under certain programs car- ried out in response to the COVID-19 emergency, and for other purposes. "Access to Emergency Credit Facilities Act of 2020"
S. 4593	A bill To award posthumously the Congressional Gold Medal to Emmett Till and Mamie Till-Mobley. "Emmett Till and Mamie Till-Mobley Congressional Gold Medal Act of 2020
S. 4604	A bill To require the imposition of sanctions with respect to certain persons in the defense sectors of nuclear weapons states that are not fulfilling their obligations under article VI of the Nuclear Non-Proliferation Treaty, and for other purposes. "Strongly and Unambiguously Sanctioning Proliferators Exploiting Nuclear
	Diplomacy Act of 2020" or the "SUSPEND Act"
S. 4636	A bill to revise the treatment of urbanized areas experiencing population changes following a major disaster."Giving Relief to American Communities in Emergencies Act" or the "GRACE"
S. 4644	 Act" A bill to amend the Federal Deposit Insurance Act to ensure that certain custodial deposits of well capitalized insured depository institutions are not considered to be funds obtained by or through deposit brokers, and for other purposes. "Minority Depository Institution and Community Bank Deposit Access Act of Community Bank Deposit Access Ac
S. 4651	2020" A bill To amend title 49, United States Code, to establish a National Transit Frontline Workforce Training Center, and for other purposes.
S. 4655	"National Transit Frontline Workforce Training Act of 2020" A bill to make improvements to the Main Street Lending Program, and for other purposes
S. 4663	"Main Street Lending Improvement Act of 2020" A bill to amend title 31, United States Code, to save Federal funds by author- izing changes to the composition of circulating coins, and for other pur- poses.
S. 4670	"Coin Metal Modification Authorization and Cost Savings Act of 2020" A bill to amend the CARES Act to permit the Secretary of the Treasury to purchase, or to enable the purchase of, preferred equity positions in com- mercial real estate entities, and for other purposes. "Preserving Equity on Main Street Act of 2020"
S. 4692	 A bill to amend the Consumer Financial Protection Act of 2010 to provide procedures for guidance issued by the Bureau of Consumer Financial Protection, and for other purposes. "Give Useful Information to Define Effective Compliance Act" or the "GUIDE Compliance Act"
S. 4730	A bill to amend title 31, United States Code, to require the Secretary of the Treasury to mint and issue quarter dollars in commemoration of the Nine- teenth Amendment, and for other purposes.
S. 4755	"Circulating Collectible Coin Redesign Act of 2020" A bill To prohibit private passenger automobile insurers from using certain income proxies to determine insurance rates and eligibility. "Prohibit Auto Insurance Discrimination Act"
S. 4764	 A bill To require the Secretary of Housing and Urban Development to establish a pilot program for public-private partnerships for disaster mitigation projects, and for other purposes. "Strategic Acquisition and Floodplain Efficiency Reform Act" or the "SAFEF Act"

Number	Description
S. 4801	A bill to provide that all persons shall be entitled to the full and equal enjoy ment of the goods, services, facilities, privileges, and accommodations of financial institutions.
G 4005	"Fair Access to Financial Services Act of 2020"
S. 4835	A bill to prohibit bank holding companies from facilitating fossil fuel produc
	tion from new sources or new or expanded fossil infrastructure that would drive such production, and for other purposes.
	"Protecting America's Economy from the Carbon Bubble Act of 2020"
S. 4875	A bill to provide protections for good faith borrowers and lenders under the
	paycheck protection program, and for other purposes.
	"Protections for Good Faith PPP Borrowers and Lenders Act"
S. 4968	A bill to reauthorize the HOME Investment Partnerships Program, and for
	other purposes.
	"HOME Investment Partnerships Reauthorization Act of 2020"
S. 4969	A bill to authorize funds to prevent housing discrimination through the use o
	nationwide testing, to increase funds for the Fair Housing Initiatives Pro
	gram, and for other purposes. "Housing Fairness Act of 2020"
S. 5004	A bill to authorize the Secretary of Housing and Urban Development to pro
5. 5004	vide funding to public housing agencies for the purpose of providing tenant based assistance to individuals experiencing an economic crisis or natura disaster, and for other purposes.
	"Crisis Housing Act of 2020"
S. 5022	A bill to establish a Federal standard in order to improve the Nation's resil
	ience to current and future flood risk.
0 50/1	"Federal Flood Risk Management Act of 2020"
S. 5041	A bill to establish the Advisory Committee on Climate Risk on the Financia
	Stability Oversight Council "Addressing Climate Financial Risk Act of 2020"
S. 5049	A bill to require reviews of United States investment in foreign countries that
3. 3043	may threaten national critical capabilities and to improve the use of au thorities under the Defense Production Act of 1950, and for other purposes. "National Critical Capabilities Defense Act of 2020"
S. 5061	A bill to authorize a grant program for the development and implementation of housing supply and affordability plans, and for other purposes.
S. 5078	"Housing Supply and Affordability Act" A bill to amend the CARES Act to extend the temporary relief from troubled
5. 5010	debt restructurings.
S.J. Res. 2	A bill to impose sanctions with respect to the ballistic missile program o Iran, and for other purposes.
G D 100	"Iran Ballistic Missile Sanctions Act"
S. Res. 182	Recognizing the duty of the Senate to condemn Modern Monetary Theory and recognizing that the implementation of Modern Monetary Theory would lead to higher deficits and higher inflation.
S. Res. 547	Encouraging the President to use authorities provided by the Defense Produc
	tion Act of 1950 to scale up the national response to the coronavirus crisis.
H.R. 56	To establish an Independent Financial Technology Task Force to Combat Ter rorism and Illicit Financing, to provide rewards for information leading to convictions related to terrorist use of digital currencies, to establish a Fintech Leadership in Innovation and Financial Intelligence Program to en courage the development of tools and programs to combat terrorist and il
	licit use of digital currencies, and for other purposes. "Binamial Technology Protection Act"
H.R. 241	"Financial Technology Protection Act"
п. қ. 2 41	To amend the Bank Service Company Act to provide improvements with re spect to State banking agencies, and for other purposes.
	"Bank Service Company Examination Coordination Act of 2019"
H.R. 281	To amend the Federal Reserve Act to require Federal Reserve banks to inter view at least one individual reflective of gender diversity and one individua reflective of racial or ethnic diversity when appointing Federal Reserve
	bank presidents, and for other purposes.
UD 200	"Ensuring Diverse Leadership Act of 2019" To authorize the Secretary of the Treasury to pay rewards under an agent re-
H.R. 389	To authorize the Secretary of the Treasury to pay rewards under an asset re covery rewards program to help identify and recover stolen assets linked tt foreign government corruption and the proceeds of such corruption hidder behind complex financial structures in the United States and abroad.

Number	Description
H.R. 502	To require the Comptroller General of the United States to carry out a study on how virtual currencies and online marketplaces are used to buy, sell, or facilitate the financing of goods or services associated with sex trafficking or drug trafficking, and for other purposes. "Fight Illicit Networks and Detect Trafficking Act" or the "FIND Trafficking
H.R. 550	Act" Resolved, That the House agree to the amendment of the Senate to the bil
11.11. 550	(H.R. 550) entitled "An Act to award a Congressional Gold Medal, collectively, to the United States Merchant Mariners of World War II, in recognition of their dedicated
	and vital service during World War II.". "No War Against Iran Act"
H.R. 624	To war Against franket. To require the Securities and Exchange Commission to carry out a study of Rule 10b5-1 trading plans, and for other purposes. "Promoting Transparent Standards for Corporate Insiders Act"
H.R. 758	To provide a safe harbor for financial institutions that maintain a customer account or customer transaction at the request of a Federal or State law en- forcement agency.
H.R. 974	"Cooperate with Law Enforcement Agencies and Watch Act of 2019" To amend the Federal Reserve Act to require the Vice Chairman for Super- vision of the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System to provide a written report, and for other purposes.
H.R. 1037	"Federal Reserve Supervision Testimony Clarification Act" To increase transparency with respect to financial services benefitting state sponsors of terrorism, human rights abusers, and corrupt officials, and for other purposes.
H.R. 1060	"Banking Transparency for Sanctioned Persons Act of 2019" To provide regulatory relief to charitable organizations that provide housing assistance, and for other purposes.
H.R. 1122	"Building Up Independent Lives and Dreams Act" or the "BUILD Act" To authorize the Secretary of Housing and Urban Development to carry out a housing choice voucher mobility demonstration to encourage families receiv ing such voucher assistance to move to lower-poverty areas and expand ac cess to opportunity areas.
H.R. 1414	"Housing Choice Voucher Mobility Demonstration Act of 2019" To amend the duties of the Financial Crimes Enforcement Network (FinCEN to ensure FinCEN works with Tribal law enforcement agencies, protect against all forms of terrorism, and focuses on virtual currencies.
H.R. 1500	"FinCEN Improvement Act of 2019" To require the Consumer Financial Protection Bureau to meet its statutor purpose, and for other purposes. "Consumers First Act"
H.R. 1595	To create protections for depository institutions that provide financial service to cannabis-related legitimate businesses and service providers for such businesses, and for other purposes. "Secure And Fair Enforcement Banking Act of 2019" or the "SAFE Banking
H.R. 1690	 Act of 2019" To require carbon monoxide alarms or detectors in certain federally assisted housing, and for other purposes. "Carbon Monoxide Alarms Leading Every Resident To Safety Act of 2019" or the "CO ALERTS Act of 2019"
H.R. 1773**	To award a Congressional Gold Medal, collectively, to the women in the United States who joined the workforce during World War II, providing the aircraft, vehicles, weaponry, ammunition and other material to win the war, that were referred to as "Rosie the Riveter", in recognition of their contributions to the United State and the inspiration they have provided to ensuing generations.
H.R. 1815	"Rosie the Riveter Congressional Gold Medal Act of 2019" To require the Securities and Exchange Commission, when developing rules and regulations about disclosures to retail investors, to conduct investor testing, including a survey and interviews of retail investors, and for othe purposes.
H.R. 1830**	 "SEC Disclosure Effectiveness Testing Act" To require the Secretary of the Treasury to mint coins in commemoration o the National Purple Heart Hall of Honor. "National Purple Heart Hall of Honor Commemorative Coin Act"

To create an interdivisional taskforce at the Securities and Exchange Com-
mission for senior investors.
"National Senior Investor Initiative Act of 2019" or the "Senior Security Act of 2019"
To amend title 31, United States Code, to require the Secretary of the Treas- ury to mint and issue certain circulating collectible coins, and for other pur- poses.
"Circulating Collectible Coin Redesign Act of 2020"
To require the Secretary of Housing and Urban Development to discount FHA single-family mortgage insurance premium payments for first-time home- buyers who complete a financial literacy housing counseling program. "Housing Financial Literacy Act of 2019"
To require the Federal financial regulators to issue guidance encouraging fi- nancial institutions to work with consumers and businesses affected by a Federal Government shutdown, and for other purposes. "Shutdown Guidance for Financial Institutions Act"
To amend the United States Housing Act of 1937 and title 38, United States Code, to expand eligibility for the HUD-VASH program, to direct the Sec- retary of Veterans Affairs to submit annual reports to the Committees on Veterans' Affairs of the Senate and House of Representatives regarding homeless veterans, and for other purposes. "Veteran Housing Opportunities and Unemployment Support Extension Act
of 2020" or the "Veteran HOUSE Act of 2020" To amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to expand access to capital for
rural-area small businesses, and for other purposes. "Expanding Access to Capital for Rural Job Creators Act"
To ensure that persons who form corporations or limited liability companies in the United States disclose the beneficial owners of those corporations or limited liability companies, in order to prevent wrongdoers from exploiting United States corporations and limited liability companies for criminal gain, to assist law enforcement in detecting, preventing, and punishing ter- rorism, money laundering, and other misconduct involving United States corporations and limited liability companies, and for other purposes.
"Corporate Transparency Act of 2019" To make reforms to the Federal Bank Secrecy Act and anti-money laundering
laws, and for other purposes. "Coordinating Oversight, Upgrading and Innovating Technology, and Exam- iner Reform Act of 2019" or the "COUNTER Act of 2019"
To amend the Securities and Exchange Act of 1934 to amend the definition of whistleblower, to extend the anti-retaliation protections provided to whis- tleblowers, and for other purposes.
"Whistleblower Protection Reform Act of 2019" To amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to prohibit certain securities
trading and related communications by those who possess material, non- public information. "Insider Trading Prohibition Act"
To require the Director of the Financial Crimes Enforcement Network to carry out a study on the use of emerging technologies within the Financial Crimes Enforcement Network, and for other purposes. "Advancing Innovation to Assist Law Enforcement Act"
To amend the National Housing Act to authorize State-licensed appraisers to conduct appraisals in connection with mortgages insured by the FHA and to require compliance with the existing appraiser education requirement, and for other purposes.
"Homebuyer Assistance Act of 2019" To require the Securities and Exchange Commission to carry out a study to evaluate the issues affecting the provision of and reliance upon investment research into small issuers.
"Improving Investment Research for Small and Emerging Issuers Act" To require the Securities and Exchange Commission to carry out a study of the 10 per centum threshold limitation applicable to the definition of a di- versified company under the Investment Company Act of 1940, and for other purposes. "Expanding Investment in Small Businesses Act of 2019"

Number	Description
H.R. 3589**	To award a Congressional Gold Medal to Greg LeMond, in recognition of hi service to the Nation as an athlete, activist, role model, and community leader.
H.R. 3619	"Greg LeMond Congressional Gold Medal Act" To amend the Financial Institutions Reform, Recovery, and Enforcement Ac of 1989 to provide the Appraisal Subcommittee with the authority to modif annual registry fees for appraisal management companies, to maintain registry of trainees and charge a lower trainee registry fee, and to allow grants to States to assist appraiser and potential appraiser compliance with the Real Property Appraiser Qualification Criteria, and for other purposes. "Appraisal Fee Transparency Act of 2019"
H.R. 3620	To provide rental assistance to low-income tenants in certain multifamily rural housing projects financed by the Rural Housing Service of the Depart ment of Agriculture, and to develop and implement a plan for preserving the affordability of rural rental housing, and for other purposes.
H.R. 3624	 "Strategy and Investment in Rural Housing Preservation Act of 2019" To amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to require the disclosure of the total number of domestic and foreign employees of certain public companies, and for other purposes. "Outsourcing Accountability Act of 2019"
H.R. 3625	To establish a whistleblower program at the Public Company Accounting Oversight Board, and for other purposes. "PCAOB Whistleblower Protection Act of 2019"
H.R. 3702	To authorize the Secretary of Housing and Urban Development to provide dis aster assistance to States, Puerto Rico, units of general local government and Indian tribes under a community development block grant disaster re covery program, and for other purposes. "Reforming Disaster Recovery Act of 2019"
H.R. 4029	To amend the McKinney-Vento Homeless Assistance Act to enable Indian Tribes and tribally designated housing entities to apply for, receive, and ad minister grants and subgrants under the Continuum of Care Program o the Department of Housing and Urban Development. "Tribal Access to Homeless Assistance Act"
H.R. 4067	To amend the Consumer Financial Protection Act of 2010 to direct the Office of Community Affairs to identify causes leading to, and solutions for under-banked, un-banked, and underserved consumers, and for other pur poses. "Financial Inclusion in Banking Act of 2019"
H.R. 4270	To prohibit commercial exports of certain nonlethal crowd control items and defense articles and services to the Hong Kong Police, and for other pur poses. "Placing Restrictions on Teargas Exports and Crowd Control Technology t Hong Kong Act" or the "PROTECT Hong Kong Act"
H.R. 4300	To provide Federal housing assistance on behalf of youths who are aging ou of foster care, and for other purposes. "Fostering Stable Housing Opportunities Act of 2019"
H.R. 4302	To authorize public housing agencies to share certain data regarding home less individuals and families for the provision of housing and services, and for other purposes. "Homeless Assistance Act of 2019"
H.R. 4335	To amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to require the Securities and Exchange Commission to issue rules that prohibit officers and directors of certain companies from trading securities in anticipation of a current re- port, and for other purposes. "8-K Trading Gap Act of 2019"
H.R. 4344	To amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to allow the Securities and Ex change Commission to seek and Federal courts to grant disgorgement o unjust enrichment, and for other purposes.
H.R. 4351	"Investor Protection and Capital Markets Fairness Act" To require certain grantees under title I of the Housing and Community De velopment Act of 1974 to submit a plan to track discriminatory land use policies, and for other purposes.
H.R. 4458	"Yes In My Backyard Act" To require the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System to issue reports on cybersecurity with respect to the functions of the Federal Reserve System, and for other purposes. "Cybersecurity and Financial System Resilience Act of 2019"

Number	Description
H.R. 4634	To reauthorize the Terrorism Risk Insurance Act of 2002, and for other pur poses.
H.R. 4841	"Terrorism Risk Insurance Program Reauthorization Act of 2019" To require the prudential banking regulators to provide annual testimony to Congress on their supervision and regulation activities, and for other pur poses.
	"Prudential Regulator Oversight Act"
H.R. 4860	To amend the Securities Act of 1933 to subject crowdfunding vehicles to the jurisdiction of the Securities and Exchange Commission, and for other pur poses.
	"Crowdfunding Amendments Act"
H.R. 4863	To promote the competitiveness of the United States, to reform and reauthor ize the United States Export Finance Agency, and for other purposes. "United States Export Finance Agency Act of 2019"
H.R. 5003	To amend the Fair Debt Collection Practices Act to provide enhanced protec tion against debt collector harassment of members of the Armed Forces
	and for other purposes. "Fair Debt Collection Practices for Servicemembers Act"
H.R. 5084	To amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to require the submission by
11.11. 5004	issuers of data relating to diversity and for other purposes. "Improving Corporate Governance Through Diversity Act of 2019"
H.R. 5315	To amend the Financial Institutions Reform, Recovery, and Enforcement Ac of 1989 to establish a Financial Agent Mentor-Protege Program within the Department of the Treasury, and for other purposes. "Expanding Opportunity for Minority Depository Institutions Act" or the "Ex
	panding Opportunity for MDIs Act"
H.R. 5322	To establish or modify requirements relating to minority depository institutions, community development financial institutions, and impact banks, and financial institutions are set of the memory of the set of
	for other purposes. "Ensuring Diversity in Community Banking Act"
H.R. 5671**	To award a Congressional Gold Medal, collectively, to the United States Mer chant Mariners of World War II, in recognition of their dedicated and vita service during World War II.
	"Merchant Mariners of World War II Congressional Gold Medal Act of 2020"
H.R. 5931	To require a review of the effects of FHA mortgage insurance policies, prac- tices, and products on small-dollar mortgage lending, and for other pur poses.
	"Improving FHA Support for Small Dollar Mortgages Act of 2020"
H.R. 6192**	To require the prudential banking regulators to provide annual testimony to Congress on their supervision and regulation activities, and for other pur poses.
	"1921 Silver Dollar Coin Anniversary Act"
H.R. 6270	To amend the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 to require issuers to make cer tain disclosures relating to the Xinjiang Uyghur Autonomous Region, and for other purposes.
I.D. 4004	"Uyghur Forced Labor Disclosure Act of 2020"
H.R. 6294	To require data sharing regarding protecting the homeless from coronavirus and for other purposes. "Improving Emergency Disease Response via Housing Act of 2020"
H.R. 6735	To establish the Consumer and Investor Fraud Working Group to help protec consumers and investors from fraud during the COVID–19 pandemic, to as sist consumers and investors affected by such fraud, and for other purposes "COVID–19 Fraud Prevention Act"
H.R. 6934	To amend the CARES Act to require the uniform treatment of nationally rec ognized statistical rating organizations under certain programs carried ou in response to the COVID-19 emergency, and for other purposes.
H.R. 7592	 "Uniform Treatment of NRSROs Act" To require the Comptroller General of the United States to carry out a study on trafficking, and for other purposes. "Stopping Trafficking, Illicit Flows, Laundering, and Exploitation Act of 2020 or the "STIFLE Act of 2020"
H.R. 7995	To amend title 31, United States Code, to save Federal funds by authorizing changes to the composition of circulating coins, and for other purposes. "Coin Metal Modification Authorization and Cost Savings Act of 2020"

2. ORIGINAL MEASURES FROM COMMITTEE

Number	Description
S. Res. 47	An original resolution authorizing expenditures by the Committee on Banking, Housing, and Urban Affairs.

B. RESOLUTIONS

Concurrent and Senate Resolutions:. Referred to committee Original resolutions from committee	
Total	4

1. Referred to Committee

Number	Description
S.J. Res. 2	A joint resolution disapproving the President's proposal to take an action relating to the application of certain sanctions with respect to the Rus- sian Federation.
S. Res. 182	A resolution recognizing the duty of the Senate to condemn Modern Mon- etary Theory and recognizing that the implementation of Modern Mon- etary Theory would lead to higher deficits and higher inflation.
S. Res. 547	A resolution encouraging the President to use authorities provided by the Defense Production Act of 1950 to scale up the national response to the coronavirus crisis.

C. NOMINATIONS

Referred	38
Confirmed	22
Returned to President upon adjournment of Congress	12
Withdrawn by President	4
Recess Appointed by President	

1. BOARD OF GOVERNORS OF THE FEDERAL RESERVE

There were three nominations for the Federal Reserve. Two nominees to be a Member were confirmed (Bowman and Waller) and one nominee to be a Member (Shelton) was reported out of committee but returned to the President because the full Senate did not Vote to confirm her nomination.

2. COUNCIL OF ECONOMIC ADVISERS (EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT)

During the 116th Congress, there were zero nominees to be members of the Counsel of Economic Advisers.

3. Department of Commerce

The committee received 3 nominations for the Department of Commerce. One appointment was received and withdrawn (Nadaner). One was voted out of committee and returned to the president under Senate Rule XXXI, Paragraph 6 (Nikakhtar). President and one Assistant Secretary (Steff) was confirmed.

4. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

Six nominations were received for the Department of Housing and Urban Development. One nominee was withdrawn (Woll). One nomination for Deputy Secretary (Montgomery), and four Assistant Secretaries (Appleton, Kurtz, Bobbitt, Wade) were confirmed.

5. Department of Transportation

One nomination was received for the Department of Transportation. One nominee for Federal Transit Administrator (Drake) was returned to the President under the provisions of Senate Rule XXXI, paragraph 6.

6. Department of the Treasury

The Committee received six nominations to four positions for the Department of the Treasury. One was withdrawn (Liu), five appointments were confirmed. One for Director (Falaschetti), one for special inspector general (Miller), and three Assistant Secretary (Patel, Feddo, Silk).

7. EXPORT-IMPORT BANK OF THE UNITED STATES

Six nominations were received for the Export-Import Bank of the United States. One Nominee for President (Reed) Two nominee for Board of Directors (Bachus III, Pryor) were confirmed and three nominees for Member (Slacik, Shmotolikha, Coniglio) was Returned to the President under Senate Rule XXXI, paragraph 6.

8. FEDERAL HOUSING FINANCE AGENCY

One nomination was received for the Federal Housing Finance Agency. One nominee for the position, Director, (Calabria) was confirmed by the Senate.

9. GOVERNMENT NATIONAL MORTGAGE ASSOCIATION

Zero nominations were reported to the committee.

10. NATIONAL CREDIT UNION ADMINISTRATION

Three nominees (Harper, Hauptman, and Hood) were confirmed as a Member of the National Credit Union Administration.

11. Securities and Exchange Commission

Two nominees for Member (Crenshaw, Lee, and Peirce) were confirmed.

12. Securities Investor Protection Corporation

The Committee received five nomination to the Securities Investor Protection Corporation.

One nominee was withdrawn (Mistele). Four nominations were Returned to the President under the provisions of Senate Rule XXXI, paragraph 6 (Finkel, Jasien, Mistele, Poliquin).

13. Alphabetical List of Nominees in the 116th Congress

Appeton, Seth Daniel, of Missouri, to be an Assistant Secretary of Housing and Urban Development, vice Katherine M. O'Regan.

January 16, 2019—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

February 26, 2019—Reported out of Committee.

June 20, 2019—Confirmed by the Senate.

Bachus III, Spencer, of Alabama, to be a Member of the Board of Directors of the Export-Import Bank of the United States for a term expiring January 20, 2023, vice Patricia M. Loui, term expired.

January 16, 2019—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

February 26, 2019-Reported out of Committee.

May 8, 2019—Confirmed by the Senate.

Bobbitt, John, of Texas, to be an Assistant Secretary of Housing and Urban Development, vice Suzanne Israel Tufts, resigned.

October 15, 2019—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

December 10, 2019-Reported out of Committee.

April 21, 2020—Confirmed by the Senate.

Bowman, Michelle, of Kansas, to be a Member of the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System for a term of fourteen years from February 1, 2020. (Reappointment)

April 4, 2019—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

June 18, 2019—Reported out of Committee.

September 12, 2019—Confirmed by the Senate.

Brooks, Brian P., of California, to be Comptroller of the Currency for a term of five years, vice Joseph Otting.

November 27, 2020—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

January 3, 2021—Returned to the President.

Calabria, Mark Anthony, of Virginia, to be Director of the Federal Housing Finance Agency for a term of five years, vice Melvin

L. Watt, term expiring.

January 3, 2019—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

February 26, 2019-Reported out of Committee.

March 4, 2019—Confirmed by the Senate.

Coniglio, Peter J., of Virginia, to be Inspector General, Export-Import Bank, vice Osvaldo Luis Gratacos Munet, resigned.

October 15, 2019—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

December 10, 2019—Reported out of Committee.

January 3, 2021—Returned to the President

Crenshaw, Caroline A., of the District of Columbia, to be a Member of the Securities and Exchange Commission for a term expiring June 5, 2024, vice Robert J. Jackson, Jr., term expired.

June 18, 2020—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

August 5, 2020—Reported out of Committee.

August 6, 2020—Confirmed by the Senate.

Drake, Thelma, of Virginia, to be Federal Transit Administrator, vice Peter M. Rogoff, resigned.

January 16, 2019—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

March 12, 2019—Reported out of Committee.

January 3, 2021—Returned to the President

Falaschetti, Dino, of Montana, to be Director, Office of Financial Research, Department of the Treasury, for a term of six years, vice Richard B. Berner, resigned.

January 16, 2019—Hearing held. February 26, 2019—Reported out of Committee

June 20, 2019—Confirmed by the Senate.

Feddo, Thomas Peter, of Virginia, to be Assistant Secretary of the Treasury for Investment Security. (New Position)

April 11, 2019—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

June 18, 2019—Reported out of Committee.

September 12, 2019—Confirmed by the Senate.

Finkel, Michael J., of New Jersey, to be a Director of the Securities Investor Protection Corporation for a term expiring December 31, 2022, vice Gregory Karawan, term expired.

August 6, 2020—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

January 3. 2021—Returned to the president.

Harper, Todd M., of Virginia, to be a Member of the National Credit Union Administration Board for a term expiring April 10, 2021, vice Deborah Matz, resigned

February 6, 2019—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

February 26, 2019-Reported out of Committee.

March 14, 2019-Confirmed by the Senate.

Hauptman, Kyle, of Maine, to be a Member of the National Credit Union Administration Board for a term expiring August 2, 2025, vice J. Mark McWatters, term expired.

June 18, 2020—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

August 5, 2020-Reported out of Committee.

December 2, 2020-Confirmed by the Senate.

Hood, Rodney, of North Carolina, to be a Member of the National Credit Union Administration Board for a term expiring August 2, 2023, vice Richard T. Metsger, term expired.

January 16, 2019-Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

February 26, 2019—Reported out of Committee.

March 14, 2019—Recess appointment by the President.

Jasien, William S., of Virginia, to be a Director of the Securities Investor Protection Corporation for a term expiring December 31, 2023, vice Anthony Frank D'Agostino, term expired.

December 2, 2020-Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee

January 3, 2021—Returned to the President

Kurtz, Robert Hunter, of Virginia, to be an Assistant Secretary of Housing and Urban Development, vice Sandra Brooks Henriquez, resigned.

January 16, 2019—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

February 26, 2019—Reported out of Committee. June 20, 2019—Recess appointment by the President.

Lee, Allison Herren, of Colorado, to be a Member of the Securities and Exchange Commission for a term expiring June 5, 2022, vice Kara Marlene Stein, term expired.

April 4, 2019—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

June 18, 2019-Reported out of Committee

June 20, 2019—Confirmed by the Senate.

Liu, Jessie K., of Virginia, to be Under Secretary for Terrorism and Financial Crimes, vice Sigal Mandelker, resigned.

January 6, 2020-Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

February 12, 2020—Withdrawn by the President.

Miller, Brian D., of Virginia, to be Special Inspector General for Pandemic Recovery. (New Position)

April 6, 2020-Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

May 12, 2020-Reported out of Committee.

June 2, 2020-Confirmed by the Senate

Mistele, Thomas M., to be a Director of the Securities Investor Protection Corporation for a term expiring December 31, 2022, vice Gregory Karawan, term expired.

January 28, 2020—Received in the Senate and Referred to the Committee.

June 2, 2020-Withdrawn by the president.

Montgomery, Brian D., of Texas, to be Deputy Secretary of Housing and Urban Development, vice Pamela Hughes Patenaude, resigned.

October 15, 2019—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

December 10, 2019—Reported out of Committee.

May 12, 2020-Confirmed by the Senate.

Nadaner, Jeffery, of Maryland, to be an Assistant Secretary of Commerce, vice David W. Mills, retired

January 16, 2019-Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

March 12, 2019—Reported out of Committee

June 12, 2019-Withdrawn by the President

Nikakhtar, Nazak, of Maryland, to be Under Secretary of Commerce for Industry and Security, vice Mira Radielovic Ricardel, resigned.

April 11, 2019—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

January 3, 2021-Returned to the President

Patel, Bimal, of Georgia, to be an Assistant Secretary of the Treasury, vice Christopher Campbell, resigned.

January 16, 2019—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

February 26, 2019—Reported out of Committee.

June 20, 2019—Confirmed by the Senate.

Peirce, Hester Maria, of Ohio, to be a Member of the Securities and Exchange Commission for a term expiring June 5, 2025. (Reappointment)

June 2, 2020—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

August 5, 2020—Reported out of Committee. August 6, 2020—Confirmed by the Senate

Poliquin, Bruce, of Maine, to be a Director of the Securities Investor Protection Corporation for a term expiring December 31, 2021, vice Sharon Y. Bowen, term expired.

October 15, 2019—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee

January 3, 2021-Returned to the President

Pryor, Judith DelZoppo, of Ohio, to be a Member of the Board of Directors of the Export-Import Bank of the United States for a term expiring January 20, 2021, vice Larry W. Walther, term expired.

January 16, 2019—Received in the senate and referred to the Committee.

February 26, 2019-Reported out of Committee

May 8, 2019—Confirmed by the Senate.

Reed, Kimberly A., of West Virginia, to be President of the Export-Import Bank of the United States for a term expiring January 20, 2021, vice Fred P. Hochberg, resigned.

January 16, 2019—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

February 26, 2019—Reported out of committee.

May 8, 2019—Confirmed by the senate.

Shelton, Judy, of California, to be a Member of the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System for the unexpired term of fourteen years from February 1, 2010, vice Janet L. Yellen, resigned.

January 28, 2020—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

July 21, 2020—Reported out of Committee.

January 3, 2021—Returned to the President.

Shmotolokha, Paul, of Washington, to be First Vice President of the Export-Import Bank of the United States for a term expiring January 20, 2021, vice Wanda Felton, resigned.

May 2, 2019—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

June 18, 2019—Reported out of Committee.

January 3, 2021—Returned to the President.

Silk, Mitchell A., of New York, to be an Assistant Secretary of the Treasury, vice Heath P. Tarbert, resigned.

September 19, 2019—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

December 10, 2019-Reported out of Committee.

April 21, 2020—Confirmed by the Senate.

Slacik, Claudia, of New York, to be a Member of the Board of Directors of the Export-Import Bank of the United States for a term expiring January 20, 2023, vice Sean Robert Mulvaney, term expired.

January 16, 2019—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee

March 12, 2019—Reported out of Committee.

January 3, 2021—Returned to the President

Steff, Ian Paul, of Indiana, to be Assistant Secretary of Commerce and Director General of the United States and Foreign Commercial Service, vice Elizabeth Erin Walsh, resigned

February 12, 2019—Received in the Senate and referred to the Committee.

June 18, 2019—Reported out of Committee.

November 21, 2019—Confirmed by the Senate.

Wade, Dana T., of the District of Columbia, to be an Assistant Secretary of Housing and Urban Development, vice Brian D. Montgomery March 2, 2020—Received in the Senate and jointly re-ferred to the Finance and Banking Committees.

May 12, 2020—Reported out of Committee. July 28, 2020—Confirmed by the Senate.

Waller Christopher, of Minnesota, to be a Member of the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System for a term of fourteen

years from February 1, 2016, vice Sarah Bloom Raskin, resigned. January 28, 2020-Received in the Senate Banking Committees.

July 21, 2020-Reported out of Committee.

December 3, 2021—Confirmed by the Senate.

Woll Jr., David Carey, of Connecticut, to be an Assistant Sec-retary of Housing and Urban Development, vice Neal J. Rackleff. August 1, 2019 –Received in the Senate and referred to

the Committee.

December 10, 2019-Committee discharged and Confirmed by the Senate.

March 18, 2020-Withdrawn by the President

D. MISCELLANEOUS ACTIVITIES

During the 116th Congress, the full Committee on Banking, Housing, and Urban Affairs and its subcommittees held a total of 117 sessions. These included hearings on legislation and nominations, as well as executive sessions. In addition, the Committee hosted numerous briefings and consultations with officials of the executive branch and non-government witnesses on policy matters.

Date	Description of Meeting	
Full Committee Meetings (51)		
February 14, 2019	Nominations Hearing	
February 26, 2019	The Semiannual Monetary Policy Report to the Congress	
February 28, 2019	Legislative Proposals on Capital Formation and Corporate Govern- ance	
March 12, 2019	The Consumer Financial Protection Bureau's Semi-Annual Report to Congress	
March 14, 2019	Financial Stability Oversight council Nonbank Designations	
March 26, 2019	Chairman's Housing Reform Outline: Part 1	
March 27, 2019	Chairman's Housing Reform Outline: Part 2	
April 2, 2019	The Application of Environmental, Social, and Governance Prin- ciples in Investing and the Role of Asset Managers, Proxy Advi- sors, and Other Intermediaries	
May 7, 2019	Privacy Rights and Data Collection in a Digital Economy	
May 15, 2019	Oversight of Financial Regulators	
May 21, 2019	Combating Illicit Financing by anonymous Shell Companies Through the Collection of Beneficial Ownership Information	
June 4, 2019	Confronting Threats From China: Assessing Controls on Technology and Investment, and Measures to Combat Opioid Trafficking	
June 5, 2019	Nominations Hearing	
June 11, 2019	Data Brokers and the Impact on Financial Data Privacy, Credit, In- surance, Employment and Housing	
June 18, 2019	The Reauthorization of the Terrorism Risk Insurance Program	
June 20, 2019	Outside Perspectives on the Collection of beneficial Ownership In- formation	
June 25, 2019	Should Fannie Mae and Freddie Mac be Designated as Systemically Important Financial Institutions?	
June 27, 2019	Oversight of the Reauthorization of the Export-Import Bank of the United States	
July 11, 2019	The Semiannual Monetary Policy Report to the Congress	

Date Description of Meeting July 16, 2019 Examining Facebook's Proposed Digital Currency and Data Privacy Considerations July 18, 2019 Export Control Reform Implementation: Outside Perspectives July 23, 2019 Challenges for Cannabis and Banking: Outside Perspectives July 30, 2019 Examining Regulatory Frameworks for Digital Currencies and Blockchain September 10, 2019 Housing Finance Reform: Next Steps September 12, 2019 Developments in Global Insurance Regulatory and Supervisory Forums September 25, 2019 Facilitating Faster Payments in the U.S. October 17, 2019 The Consumer Finical Protection Bureau's Semi-Annual Report to Congress October 22, 2019 Oversight of the Status of the Consolidated Audit Trial October 24, 2019 Data Ownership: Exploring Implications for Data Privacy Rights and Data Valuation November 7, 2019 Examining Bipartisan Bills to Promote Affordable Housing Access and Safety November 20, 2019 Nominations Hearing December 5, 2019 **Oversight of Financial Regulators** December 10, 2019 Oversight of Securities and Exchange Commission The Semiannual Monetary Policy Report to the Congress February 12, 2020 February 13, 2020 Nominations Hearing February 25, 2020 Surface Transportation Reauthorization: Public Transportation Stakeholders' Perspectives March 5, 2020 Threats Posed by State-Owned and State-Supported Enterprises to Public Transportation March 10, 2020 The Consumer Financial Protection Bureau's Semi-Annual Report to Congress May 5, 2020 Nominations Hearing May 12, 2020 **Oversight of Financial Regulators** May 19, 2020 The Quarterly Cares Act Report to Congress June 2, 2020 Implementation of Title IV of the CARES Act June 4, 2020 Crisis in Hong King: A Review of U.S. Policy Tools June 9, 2020 **Oversight of Housing Regulators** June 16, 2020 The Semiannual Monetary Policy Report to the Congress June 23, 2020 Oversight of the Export-Import Bank of the United States June 30, 2020 The Digitization of Money and Payments July 21, 2020 Nomination Hearing July 29, 2020 The Consumer Financial Protection Bureau's Semi-Annual Report to Congress September 9, 2020 The Status of the Federal Reserve Emergency Lending Facilities September 24, 2020 The Quarterly CARES Act Report to Congress November 10, 2020 **Oversight of Financial Regulators** November 17, 2020 Securities and Exchange Commission December 1, 2020 The Quarterly CARES Act Report to Congress Field Hearings (1) September 3, 2019 Subcommittee Field Hearing: Human Trafficking and Its Intersection With Financial Systems. Lincoln, NE. Executive Sessions, Full Committee (19) February 6, 2019

y 6, 2019 EXECUTIVE SESSION to vote on Committee Budget Resolution, Rules of Procedure, Subcommittee Membership and Jurisdiction for the 116th Congress

39

Date	Description of Meeting
February 26, 2019	EXECUTIVE SESSION to consider the following nominations: Dr. Mark Anthony Calabria, of Virginia, to be Director of the Federal Housing Finance Agency; Mr. Bimal Patel, of Georgia, to be an Assistant Secretary of the Treasury; Mr. Todd M. Harper, of Vir- ginia, to be a Member of the National Credit Union Administra- tion Board; The Honorable Rodney Hood, of North Carolina, to be a Member of the National Credit Union Administration Board; Dr. Dino Falaschetti, of Montana, to be Director, Office of Financial Research, U.S. Department of the Treasury; The Honorable Spen- cer Bachus III, of Alabama, to be a Member of the Board of Direc- tors of the Export-Import Bank; Ms. Judith DelZoppo Pryor, of Ohio, to be a Member of the Board of Directors of the Export-Im- port Bank; Ms. Kimberly A. Reed, of West Virginia, to be Presi- dent of the Export-Import Bank; Mr. Seth Appleton, of Missouri, to be an Assistant Secretary, U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development; and Mr. Robert Hunter Kurtz, of Virginia, to be an Assistant Secretary, U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development.
March 12, 2019	EXECUTIVE SESSION to consider the following nominations: Mr. Jeffrey Nadaner, of Maryland, to be an Assistant Secretary of Commerce, Department of Commerce; Ms. Claudia Slacik, of New York, to be a Member of the Board of Directors of the Export-Im- port Bank; The Honorable Thelma Drake, of Virginia, to be Fed- eral Transit Administrator, Department of Transportation
June 18, 2019	EXECUTIVE SESSION to consider the following nominations: Mr. Thomas Peter Feddo, of Virginia, to be an Assistant Secretary of the Treasury for Investment Security; Mr. Ian Paul Steff, of Indi- ana, to be Assistant Secretary of Commerce and Director General of the United States and Foreign Commercial Service; The Honor- able Michelle Bowman, of Kansas, to be a Member of the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System; Mr. Paul Shmotolokha, of Washington, to be First Vice President of the Export-Import Bank of the United States; and Ms. Allison Herren Lee, of Colo- rede to be a Marker of the Securitize and Errebarge Commission
November 20, 2019	rado, to be a Member of the Securities and Exchange Commission. EXECUTIVE SESSION to consider S. 2877, the "Terrorism Risk In- surance Program Reauthorization Act of 2019."
December 10, 2019	EXECUTIVE SESSION to consider the following nominations: Mr. Mitchell A. Silk, of New York, to be an Assistant Secretary of the Treasury; The Honorable Brian D. Montgomery, of Texas, to be Deputy Secretary of Housing and Urban Development; Mr. David C. Woll, Jr., of Connecticut, to be an Assistant Secretary of Hous- ing and Urban Development; Mr. John Bobbitt, of Texas, to be an Assistant Secretary of Housing and Urban Development; and Mr. Peter J. Coniglio, of Virginia, to be Inspector General, Export-Im- port Bank
May 12, 2020	EXECUTIVE SESSION to consider the following nominations: Mr. Mitchell A. Silk, of New York, to be an Assistant Secretary of the Treasury; The Honorable Brian D. Montgomery, of Texas, to be Deputy Secretary of Housing and Urban Development; Mr. David C. Woll, Jr., of Connecticut, to be an Assistant Secretary of Hous- ing and Urban Development; Mr. John Bobbitt, of Texas, to be an Assistant Secretary of Housing and Urban Development; and Mr. Peter J. Coniglio, of Virginia, to be Inspector General, Export-Im-
July 21, 2020	port Bank. EXECUTIVE SESSION to VOTE on the following nominations: The Honorable Judy Shelton, of Virginia, to be a Member of the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System; and Dr. Christopher Waller, of Missouri, to be a Member of the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System.

Date	Description of Meeting
August 5, 2020	EXECUTIVE SESSION to VOTE on the following nominations: The Honorable Hester Peirce, of Ohio, to be a Member of the Securi- ties and Exchange Commission; Mrs. Caroline Crenshaw, of the District of Columbia, to be a Member of the Securities and Ex- change Commission; and Mr. Kyle Hauptman, of Maine, to be a Member of the National Credit Union Administration Board.
	Nominations Hearings (11)
February 14, 2019	Pending Nominations: to consider the nomination of Mr. Bimal Patel, of Georgia, to be an Assistant Secretary of the Treasury Mr. Todd M. Harper, of Virginia, to be a Member of the National Credit Union administration Board; The Honorable Rodney Hood of North Carolina, to be a Member of the National Credit Unior Administration Board; and Dr. Mark Anthony Calabria, of Vir- ginia, to be Director of the Federal Housing Finance Agency. S Hrg. 116-1.
June 5, 2019	Pending Nominations: to consider the nomination of Mr. Thomas Peter Feddo, of Virginia, to be an Assistant Secretary of the Treasury for Investment Security; Ms. Nazak Nikakhtar, of Mary- land, to be Under Secretary of Commerce for Industry and Secu- rity; Mr. Ian Paul Staff, of Indiana, to e Assistant Secretary of Commerce and Director General of the United States and Foreigr Commercial Service; The Honorable Michelle Bowman, of Kansas to be a Member of the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System; Mr. Paul Shmotolokha, of Washington, to be First Vice President of the Export-Import Bank of the United States; and Ms. Allison Herren Lee, of Colorado, to be a Member of the Secu- rities and Exchange Commission.
November 20, 2019	Pending Nominations: to consider the nomination of Mr. Thomas Peter Feddo, of Virginia, to be an Assistant Secretary of the Treasury for Investment Security; Ms. Nazak Nikakhtar, of Mary- land, to be Under Secretary of Commerce for Industry and Secu- rity; Mr. Ian Paul Staff, of Indiana, to e Assistant Secretary of Commerce and Director General of the United States and Foreigr Commercial Service; The Honorable Michelle Bowman, of Kansas to be a Member of the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System; Mr. Paul Shmotolokha, of Washington, to be First Vice President of the Export-Import Bank of the United States; and Ms. Allison Herren Lee, of Colorado, to be a Member of the Secu- rities and Exchange Commission
February 13, 2020	Pending Nominations Ms. Jessie K. Liu, of Virginia, to be the Under Secretary for Terrorism and Financial Crimes at the Department of the Treasury; The Honorable Judy Shelton, of Virginia, to be a Member of the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System and Dr. Christopher Waller, of Missouri, to be a Member of the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System.
May 5, 2020	Pending Nominations: The Honorable Brian D. Miller, of Virginia to be Special Inspector General for Pandemic Recovery, U.S. De- partment of the Treasury; and Mrs. Dana T. Wade, of the District of Columbia, to be Assistant Secretary, U.S. Department of Hous- ing and Urban Development.
July 21, 2020	Pending Nominations: The Honorable Hester Peirce, of Ohio, to be a Member of the Securities and Exchange Commission; Mrs. Caro- line Crenshaw, of the District of Columbia, to be a Member of the Securities and Exchange Commission; and Mr. Kyle Hauptman, of Maine, to be a Member of the National Credit Union Administra- tion Board.

Date	Description of Meeting
	Subcommittee Activities (4)
	ted in the order of the chairman's seniority within the full committee. Senator Brown were ex officio members of each subcommittee on which members.)
	Subcommittee on Economic Policy
July 17, 2019 July 22, 2019 December 16, 2019	Is the American Dream in Crisis? U.S.–China: Winning the Economic Competition U.S.–China: Winning the Economic Competition, Part II
Subcom	mittee on Financial Institutions and Consumer Protection
No hearings held	
Subcommit	tee on Housing, Transportation, and Community Development
September 3, 2019	Human Trafficking and Its Intersection With the Financial System
Su	bcommittee on Securities, Insurance, and Investment
No hearings held	
Subcon	nmittee on Security and International Trade and Finance
No hearings held	
	Conferences
No conferences held	

APPENDIX

COMMITTEE PUBLICATIONS

SENATE REPORTS

There were no reports in the 116th congress

PUBLIC LAWS

Number	Description
P.L. 116-65 (S. 239)	To require the Secretary of the Treasury to mint coins in recognition of Christa McAuliffe.
P.L. 116-77 (S. 2710)	To prohibit the commercial export of covered munitions items to the Hong Kong Police Force.
P.L. 116-112 (S. 457)	To require that \$1 coins issued during 2019 honor President George H.W. Bush and to direct the Secretary of the Treasury to issue bullion coins during 2019 in honor of Barbara Bush.
P.L. 116-125 (H.R. 5671)	To award a Congressional Gold Medal, collectively, to the United States Merchant Mariners of World War II, in recognition of their dedicated and vital service during World War II.
P.L. 116-170 (S. 743)	To award a Congressional Gold Medal to the soldiers of the 5307th Composite Unit (Provisional), commonly known as "Merrill's Ma- rauders", in recognition of their bravery and outstanding service in the jungles of Burma during World War II.
P.L. 116-195 (H.R. 1773)	To award a Congressional Gold Medal, collectively, to the women in the United States who joined the workforce during World War II, providing the aircraft, vehicles, weaponry, ammunition and other material to win the war, that were referred to as "Rosie the Riv- eter", in recognition of their contributions to the United States and the inspiration theyhave provided to ensuing generations.
P.L. 116-208 (H.R. 3589)	To award a Congressional Gold Medal to Greg LeMond, in recogni- tion of his service to the Nation as an athlete, activist, role model, and community leader.
P.L. 116-222 (S. 945)	To amend the Sarbanes-Oxley Act of 2002 to require certain issuers to disclose to the Securities and Exchange Commission informa- tion regarding foreign jurisdictions that prevent the Public Com- pany Accounting Oversight Board from performing inspections under that Act, and for other purposes.
P.L. 116-247 (H.R. 1830)	To require the Secretary of the Treasury to mint coins in commemo- ration of the National Purple Heart Hall of Honor.
P.L. 116-286 (H.R. 6192)	To require the Secretary of the Treasury to honor the 100th anni- versary of completion of coinage of the "Morgan Dollar" and the 100th anniversary of commencement of coinage of the "Peace Dol- lar", and for other purposes.
P.L. 116-330 (H.R. 1923)	To amend title 31, United States Code, to require the Secretary of the Treasury to mint and issue certain circulating collectible coins, and for other purposes.
P.L. 116-342 (S. 371)	To provide regulatory relief to charitable organizations that provide housing assistance, and for other purposes.

COMMITTEE CORRESPONDENCE

During the 116th Congress, Chairman Crapo sent many substantive letters to certain Executive agencies, Federal regulators, and others involved in issues subject to the jurisdiction of the Committee. The recipients of these letters included, but were not limited to, the respective heads of the Department of the Treasury, the Federal Reserve Board, the Securities and Exchange Commission, the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation, the Department of Housing and Urban Development, the Office of the Comptroller of the Currency, the Office of Thrift Supervision, the Department of Commerce, the Department of Homeland Security, the Office of Management and Budget, and President Trump. These communications were intended to solicit responses or share views on various legislative and policy matters, in keeping with the Committee's oversight responsibilities.

MISCELLANEOUS COMMUNICATIONS

During the 116th Congress, the Committee received approximately 637 Executive Communications, 37 Presidential Messages, and 14 Petitions or Memorials. The Executive Communications comprised reports and information from Executive agencies, or appointees or employees therein, on various issues subject to the jurisdiction of the Committee. The Presidential Messages in large part comprised official information transmitted to the Committee pursuant to a law or executive order. Lastly, the petitions and memorials submitted to the Committee comprised resolutions adopted by various State legislatures on issues relevant to the Committee's work.